

2016 DISTRIBUTOR DIRECTORY

Lists of distributors across 12 industries, including Industrial & Manufacturing, Food & Beverage, Medical & Healthcare, and more.



CONTENTS

Apparel & Footwear	2
Automotive	5
Baby, Kids & Toys	
Beauty & Cosmetics	12
Building & Construction	16
Electronics	22
Food & Beverage	26
Furniture & Lighting	33
Gift & Home	37
Industrial & Manufacturing	42
Medical & Healthcare	47
Outdoor & Sporting Goods	52



APPAREL & FOOTWEAR

ANDY MILLER GLOBAL SALES

http://www.andymillerglobal.com/ About: Andy Miller Global Sales offers branded, licensed and generic apparel at discounted wholesale closeout prices. Contact: 908-454-5454 // sales@andymillerglobal.com Headquarters: Phillipsburg, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Woolrich, CAT, Angels of NY

BOULEVARD APPAREL

http://www.blvapparel.com/ About: Boulevard Apparel is a distributor that supplies brand names and generic apparel merchandise to retailers and wholesalers. Contact: 866-967-5919 Headquarters: Los Angeles, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Special One

APPAREL SOURCE INC.

http://www.apparelsourcewholesale.com/ About: Apparel Source Inc. has been a wholesale distributor of quality apparel for over 40 years. Contact: 800-869-8400 Headquarters: Oakland, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Jerzees, Fruit of the Loom, Startee

CAMUTO GROUP

http://www.camutogroup.com/ About: Camuto Group is a footwear development and distribution resource. Contact: info@camutogroup.com Headquarters: Greenwich, CT Regions: Nationwide Brands: Vince Camuto, Lucky Brand, Allsaints

BC SALES

http://bcsales.com/ About: BC Sales is a wholesale distributor of safety footwear, apparel, and supplies that includes work clothing, boots, glasses, and gloves. Contact: 208-452-4704 Headquarters: Fruitland, ID Regions: West, Pacific Northwest Brands: Wolverine, Hush Puppies, Merrell

FORTUNE FOOTWEAR

http://fortunefootwear.com/ About: Fortune Footwear Inc. is as private label women's footwear and handbag sourcing and distribution company. Contact: 212-431-8400 Headquarters: New York, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

BODEK + RHODES

http://www.bodekandrhodes.com/ About: Bodek + Rhodes is a wholesale clothing business that supplies retailers with big name brands. Contact: 800-523-2721 // customerservice@bodekandrhodes.com Headquarters: Philadelphia, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Adidas, New Balance, Hanes

GOLDEN STATE ACTIVEWEAR

https://www.gsactivewear.com/ About: Golden State Activewear is a wholesale distributor of name brand clothing. Contact: 800-892-8337 Headquarters: San Jose, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Outdoor Cap, Kati, Fruit of the Loom

HERITAGE SPORTSWEAR

http://web.herspw.com/

About: Heritage Sportswear is a distributor of fashion and performance apparel, and one of the largest suppliers of blank apparel and accessories in the industry.

Contact: 800-537-2222

Headquarters: Hebron, OH

Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Browning, Dickies, Reebok

THE JAY GROUP

http://worldshoeliquidator.com/ About: The Jay Group is a business-to-business wholesaler of surplus footwear inventories that supply branded goods to smaller retail chains. Contact: 800-916-7463 // bgladstone@thejaygroupltd.com Headguarters: Rocky Mount, NC

Regions: Nationwide

Brands: New Balance, Sperry, Steve Madden

JUSTIN BLAIR & COMPANY

http://justinblairco.com/ About: Justin Blair & Company is the leading manufacturer and distributor of shoe store supplies in the US, servicing both national and independent shoe stores. Contact: 800-566-0664 // info@justinblair.biz Headquarters: Chicago, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Pedifix, Nightcare

APPAREL & FOOTWEAR

SAFETY SHOE DISTRIBUTORS

https://www.safetyshoedist.com/ About: Safety Shoe Distributors is a full service safety footwear retailer and industrial wholesaler with over 40 years in the safety footwear industry. Contact: 713-928-6691 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Wolverine, CAT, Hytest

SLC ACTIVEWEAR

http://slcactivewear.com/ About: SLC Activewear is a wholesaler specializing in brand name activewear products. Contact: 888-557-0799 Headquarters: Salt Lake City, UT Regions: West Brands: Flexfit, A4, Yupoong

S & S ACTIVEWEAR

https://www.ssactivewear.com/ About: S & S Activewear stocks retailers with unique styles and the premier brands in clothing and apparel. Contact: 800-523-2155 // info@ssactivewear.com Headquarters: Robbinsville, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Adidas, IZOD, Oakley

SYNCLAIRE BRANDS

http://www.synclaire.com/ About: Synclaire brands manages an extensive portfolio of children's fashion footwear. Contact: 516-714-6100 // info@synclaire.com Headquarters: Hicksville, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Stuart Weitzman, Michael Kors, Sam Edelman

MEGA SHOES

http://www.megashoesinc.com/ About: Mega Shoes is a leader in distributing fast-fashion footwear to retailers. **Contact:** 305-573-4242 // info@megashoesinc.com **Headquarters:** Miami, FL **Regions:** Nationwide **Brands:** Anne Michelle, Bumper, Liliana



THINC ACTIONWEAR

http://www.thincactionwear.com/ About: Thinc Actionwear is a distributor of tees, sweats, and performance apparel. Contact: 800-452-1200 // sales@thincactionwear.com Headquarters: Portland, OR Regions: Nationwide Brands: Gildan, Bella, Next Level

APPAREL & FOOTWEAR

YETTS

http://wholesalefashionyetts.com/ About: Yetts is a wholesaler of women's and juniors fashion. Contact: 844-400-9723 // info@wholesalefashionyetts.com Headquarters: Los Angeles, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

TSF SPORTSWEAR

http://www.tsfsportswear.com/ About: TSF Sportswear is a multi-line wholesaler of apparel. Contact: 800-331-1067 Headquarters: Oakland Park, FL Regions: South Brands: Anvil, Bermuda Sands, Acrux

VANLLY SHOES

http://www.vanllyshoes.com/ About: Vanlly Shoes is one of the largest shoe distributors on the East Coast, with a selection of high quality wholesale footwear. Contact: 732-564-9919 // vanlly@aol.com Headquarters: Somerset, NJ Regions: East Brands: N/A



AUTOMOTIVE

CAROLINA AUTO SUPPLY HOUSE

http://www.autosupplyhouse.com/ About: Carolina Auto Supply House is a distributor of engine parts, collision repair parts, and body shop supplies, as well as one of the best sources for replacement radiators in the U.S. Contact: 800-438-4070 // sales@autosupplyhouse.com Headquarters: Charlotte, NC Regions: East Brands: Permatex, Dynatex

CITY AUTO SUPPLY

http://www.cityautosupply.com/ About: City Auto Supply is a leading factory-authorized distributor of automotive parts and supplies to the auto repair industry and the public. Contact: 650-616-4968 Headquarters: San Fancisco, CA Regions: California, Hawaii Brands: Mobil 1, Continental, Sachs

FACTORY MOTOR PARTS CO.

http://www.factorymotorparts.com/ About: Factory Motor Parts Co. is an aftermarket distribution distribution partner with original equipment suppliers. Contact: 651-405-3600 Headquarters: Eagan, MN Regions: Midwest, Mountain States, Southwest, West Brands: Goodyear, Wagner, Hayden

FPD

http://www.fpd.com/ About: FPD, Inc. is a distributor of automotive parts with a broad range of lines for all makes and models, including Steering and Suspension, Control Arms, CV Joints, and more. Contact: 305-885-8646 Headquarters: Hialeah, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Volkswagen, Audi

FRANK MILLMAN DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.millmans.com/ About: Frank Millman Distributors, Inc. is a warehouse distributor of automotive parts and supplies. Contact: 800-526-0910 Headquarters: Edison, NJ Regions: Northeast Brands: AGS, Lisle, Littelfuse

COLORMATCH

http://www.colormatch.com/ About: COLORMATCH is an industry-leading distributor of refinish coatings to the auto repair industry. Contact: 731-424-7008 // solutions@colormatch.com Headquarters: Jackson, TN Regions: Midwest, South Brands: Binks, Clean Sheets, Tork

DENCO DISTRIBUTING, INC.

http://www.dencodistributing.com/ About: Denco Distributing Inc. is a privately owned manufacturer, marketer, and distributor of wholesale automotive aftermarket products. Contact: 800-453-3626 Headquarters: Grand Rapids, MI Regions: Midwest Brands: 3M, ANCO, BAYCO

GPC

http://www.genpt.com/

About: Genuine Parts Company (GPC) is a service organization engaged in the distribution of automotive replacement parts, industrial replacement parts and electrical materials, with a worldwide distribution network. Contact: 678-934-5000 // webmaster@genpt.com Headquarters: Atlanta, GA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

KEYSTONE AUTOMOTIVE

http://www.keystoneautomotive.com/ About: Keystone Automotive Operations, Inc. is the leading distributor and marketer of aftermarket automotive equipment and accessories in North America. Contact: 800-521-9999 // kaocustomercare@key-stone.com Headquarters: Exeter, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: ACCEL Ignition, Magnaflow, Taylor Cable

L & L DISTRIBUTORS

http://lltruck-usa.com

About: L&L Distributors is a leader in the medium to heavy duty truck parts industry, with a broad range of inventory from belts to brakes, filters to fan clutches, and everything in between. Contact: 800-327-3408 Headquarters: Pompano Beach, FL Regions: Florida Brands: Air Source, Betts, Bussman

MARTEC INTERNATIONAL

http://martecintl.com About: Martel International is a leading distributor of container repair and replacement products globally. Contact: 800-862-7832 // info@martecintl.com Headquarters: Elizabeth, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Haldex, Tramec, Sloan

MOTOVICITY

http://www.motovicity.com/ About: Motovicity helps builders, performance shops, and retailers in North America's auto industry satisfy the demands of their customers. Contact: 248-307-1570 // info@motovicity.com Headquarters: Madison Heights, MI Regions: Nationwide Brands: ADVANRacing, Denso, EBC Brakes

AUTOMOTIVE

NATIONAL AUTOBODY PARTS WAREHOUSE

http://www.nationalautobody.com/ About: National Autobody Parts Warehouse is the largest aftermarket parts supplier in Texas with a comprehensive inventory including hoods, fenders, bumpers, radiators, and more. Contact: 800-214-7222 Headquarters: Grand Prairie, TX // eparts@nationalautobody.com Regions: Nationwide Brands: Buick, Nissan, Cadillac

NATIONAL OAK DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.nationaloak.com/ About: National Oak Distributors, Inc. is the country's premier Automotive Paint, Body and Equipment warehouse distributor. Contact: 855-277-3074 // info@nationaloak.com Headquarters: West Palm Beach, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Astro, Hutchins, Hanson

NATIONAL PARTS SUPPLY

http://www.nationalpartssupply.net/ About: National Parts Supply services the wholesale trade directly, purchasing from manufacturers and passing savings on directly to installers. Contact: 732-247-5171 // 411.nps@gmail.com Headquarters: North Brunswick, NJ Regions: Northeast Brands: AC Delco, Cole Hersee, Motorcraft

NATIONAL PERFORMANCE WAREHOUSE

http://www.enationalperformance.com/ About: National Performance Warehouse is a distributor selling traditional, performance, and truck parts and accessories for all makes and models to wholesale outlets who in turn service consumers, dealers, or installers. Contact: 800-344-0368 Headquarters: Miami, FL Regions: South, West Brands: N/A

ORANGEBURG AUTO PAINT

http://www.orangeburgautopaint.com/ About: Orangeburg Auto Paint is a B2B product exchange serving the Auto Body Repair industry with PPG Platinum Distributor status. Contact: 803-531-2000 // contact@orangeburgautopaint.com Headquarters: Orangeburg, SC

Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Envirobase, Vibrance Collection, Delfleet Essential

P&E DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.pedistributors.com/ About: Performance & Electronics Distributors Inc. is a distributor of auto parts and truck accessories. Contact: 800-251-2034 Headquarters: Goodlettsville, TN Regions: South Brands: Al's Liner, Diablosport, MSD Ignition

PRIME AUTOMOTIVE WAREHOUSE

http://www.primeautomotive.com/ About: Prime Automotive Warehouse, Inc. is a wholesale distributor of automotive parts, tools, chemicals and accessories to automotive jobbers and independent distributors globally. Contact: 800-231-4051 Headquarters: N/A Regions: Nationwide Brands: Actron, Absorber, Gumout

SINGLE SOURCE INC.

http://www.singlesourceinc.com/ About: Single Source Inc., founded in 1995, is a top distributor for automotive aftermarket parts and commercial paint. Contact: 888-788-7890 // info@singlesourceinc.com Headquarters: Roswell, GA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

AUTOMOTIVE

STANDARD MOTOR PRODUCTS, INC.

http://www.smpcorp.com/en/

About: Standard Motor Products, Inc. is a leading independent manufacturer, distributor and marketer of replacement parts for motor vehicles in the automotive aftermarket industry. Contact: 718-392-0200 Headquarters: Long Island City, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

TASCO

http://www.tascoautocolor.com/ About: Tasco is a paint refinish distributor in the auto body repair industry. Contact: 512-836-4775 // tasco2@tascoautocolor.com Headquarters: Austin, TX Regions: South Brands: Keysco Tools, Red Devil Equipment Company, Scott Products

WORLDPAC

http://www.worldpac.com/_ About: WORLDPAC is a wholesale distributor of original equipment automotive replacement parts with the largest import and domestic selection in North America. Contact: 800-888-9982 Headquarters: Newark, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: KYB, DAYCO, Autologic



BABY, KIDS & TOYS

ACD DISTRIBUTION

http://www.acdd.com/ About: ACD Distribution is a leading distributor in the toy and hobby gaming industries. Contact: 800-767-4263 // purchasing@acdd.com Headquarters: Middleton, WI Regions: Nationwide Brands: Arcane Wonders, Mattel, Hasbro

BE SMART TOYS

http://www.besmarttoys.com/ About: Be Smart Toys is a distributor committed to bringing unique and high quality toys and toddler items to the specialty retail marketplace. Contact: 707-939-1969 // info@besmarttoys.com Headquarters: Sonoma, CA Regions: West Brands: Daron, Insect Lore, Aerobie

ALLIANCE GAME DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.alliance-games.com/

About: Alliance Game Distributors is a recognized leader in the gaming industry, supplying retail stores with board games, role playing games, and card games. Contact: 800-669-4263 Headquarters: Baltimore, MD Regions: Nationwide Brands: WizKids, Mayfair Games, dVGiochi

BABY KING

http://www.babyking.com/ About: Babyking is a B2B distributor of baby and kids products, including toys & teething, feeding & pacifiers, layette, bathing, and gift sets. Contact: 800-424-2229 Headquarters: Jamaica, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Playtex baby, Scholastic for Baby, Crib Mates

BBCW DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.bbcw.com/ About: BBCW Distributors is a wholesale distribution and related services company in the collectable toys and action figures industry. Contact: 954-786-1700 // customerservice@bbcw.com Headquarters: Davie, FL Regions: Nationwide

Brands: McFarlane Toys, Jakks Pacific, Fisher-Price

BLUEFIN DISTRIBUTION

http://www.bluefincorp.com/catalog/ About: Bluefin is a leading distributor of toys, collectibles, novelties, and hobby products. Contact: customerservice@bluefincorp.com Headquarters: Irvine, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Blitzway, Gunpla, Mr. Hobby

BOZEMAN TOY GROUP

http://www.bozemantoygroup.com/ About: Bozeman Toy Group is a toy enthusiast supplier that distributes educational toys to retail stores. Contact: 310-271-0320 // info@bozeman-associates.com Headquarters: Los Angeles, CA Regions: West Brands: Buckle Toys, Funbites, Bumkins

EDUCATORS RESOURCE

<u>http://www.erdealer.com/</u>
About: Educators Resource is the leading wholesale distributor of preK-8 learning materials and educational toys used by schools.
Contact: 800-868-1588 // customer.care@edresource.com
Headquarters: Semmes, AL
Regions: Nationwide
Brands: Childrens Factory, Scienze Wiz, JC Toys Group

EE DISTRIBUTION

http://www.entertainmentearth.com/eedistribution.asp About: EE Distribution, a division of Entertainment Earth, Inc., is a distributor of action figures, toys, gifts, and collectibles with over 150 manufacturer lines to choose from. Contact: 818-255-0095 // sales@eedistribution.com Headquarters: Simi Valley, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Aquarius, Neca, Playskool

EMPIRE DISCOUNT

http://www.empirediscount.net/

About: Empire Discount is a leading supplier of new toy closeouts, value priced toys, and scool supplies from leading manufacturers. Contact: 914-684-1455 // sales@empirediscount.net Headquarters: White Plains, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Bandai, Mattel, Fisher-Price

EVEREST

http://www.everesttoys.com/ About: Everest is a toy, game, and gift manufacturer and distributor in business since 1992. Contact: 905-304-9155 // sales@everesttoys.com Headquarters: Ancaster, ON, Canada Regions: Nationwide Brands: Hasbro, FUNKO, Donkey

EYLA'S

http://www.eylas.com/ About: Eyla's provides the best in class, eco-friendly, natural and organic products to toy and baby retailers. Contact: customerservice@eylas.com Headquarters: Denver, CO Regions: Nationwide Brands: Babiators, Hugaboo, Jellystone

BABY, KIDS & TOYS

GREEN TEAM DISTRIBUTION

http://www.greenteamdistribution.com/ About: Green Team distributes eco-friendly mom and baby goods to retailers in the U.S. and Canada. Contact: 207-221-2762 Headquarters: South Paris, ME Regions: Nationwide Brands: Earth Mama Angel Baby, Piggy Paint, Begin Again Toys

GROUP SALES NATIONAL TOY & GIFT DISTRIBUTOR

https://www.groupsalesinc.com/ About: Group Sales is one of the nation's largest distributors and fulfillment service providers within the toy industry. Contact: 877-961-8697 Headquarters: Cincinnati, OH Regions: Nationwide Brands: New Bright, EyeSpy, NSI International

GTS DISTRIBUTION

https://www.gtsdistribution.com/ About: GTS Distribution is a preferred distributor of games, toys, and entertainment collectibles. Contact: 800-890-5456 Headquarters: Everett, WA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Haba, Asmoplay, Skylanders

HAPPY KIDZ

http://www.happykidssmartparents.com/ About: Happy Kidz is a distributor of high quality and unique baby and children's products, specializing in strollers. Contact: 844-477-9539 // contact@happykidssmartparents.com Headquarters: Mountainside, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Kleine Dreumes, Clam-P, Scotchi



JOHN N. HANSEN COMPANY

http://www.johnhansenco.com/

About: John N. Hansen Company distributes toys and games to independent toy retailers and has been in business for more than 50 years.

Contact: 800-582-5858 // salesinfo@johnhansenco.com Headquarters: Millbrae, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Wiffle, Mega Marble, Hacky Sack

KIDSBLANKS BY ZOE

http://www.kidsblanks.com/ About: Kidsblanks by Zoe is a major baby and toddler blank clothing supplier as well as a distributor of top brands. Contact: 888-529-3883 Headquarters: Santa Ana, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: The Laughing Giraffe, Rabbit Skins, Code V

KSM TOYS

http://www.ksmtoys.com/ About: KSM Toys is a distributor of high quality toys, science sets, and games for children of all ages. Contact: 905-403-0710 // customerservice@ksmtoys.com Headquarters: Ontario, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Matador, Plastwood, Bolz

LION RAMPANT IMPORTS

http://lionrampantimports.com/ About: Lion Rampant Imports is a full service toy distributor that specializes in board games and educational games. Contact: 905-572-6446 // info@lionrampantimports.com Headquarters: Ontario, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: GrandPa Becks, North Star Games, Looney Labs

BABY, KIDS & TOYS

MOM INNOVATIONS

http://www.mominnovations.com/ About: Mom Innovations is a wholesale distributor and dropshipper of quality baby and children's gifts and toys. Contact: 713-817-1998 // customer_care@mominnovations.com Headquarters: Pearland, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Potty Scotty, Potty Patty, Baby Milano

ORBET INTERNATIONAL

http://orbetinternational.com/ About: Orbet International is a distributor of brainteasers and specialty toys. Contact: 561-666-7238 Headquarters: Philadelphia, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: V-CUBE, Calvin's Puzzles

PJM DISTRIBUTION

http://pjmdistribution.com/ About: PJM Distribution supplies baby retailers with a vast portfolio of baby brands and products. Contact: 888-597-0992 // info@pjmdistribution.com Headquarters: Delta, BC, Canada Regions: Nationwide Brands: Intelligent Potty, Pacific Baby, Guzzi + Plus

REGAL + LAGER

http://www.regallager.com/ About: Regal Lager is a distributor of high quality baby and children's products. Contact: 800-593-5522 Headquarters: Marietta, GA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Qdos, dekor, Lascal

REGO TRADING

http://www.regotrading.com/ About: Rego Trading is a leading wholesale distributor of baby care products, including diapers, wipes, and more. Contact: 732-603-7346 // contact@regotrading.com Headquarters: Metuchen, NJ Regions: Mid-Atlantic Brands: Pampers, Luvs, A+D Original Ointment

BABY, KIDS & TOYS

STANFORD DISTRIBUTING

http://www.stanforddistributing.com/ About: Stanford Distributing is the largest juvenile distributor of all major brands in the baby and toddler categories. Contact: 925-245-1370 // info@standforddistributing.com Headquarters: Livermore, CA Regions: West Brands: Britax, Gerber, Boon

SHEPHER DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.shepher.com/ About: Shepher Distributors is one of the largest wholesale toy distributors in the Northeast. Contact: 718-649-2525 Headquarters: Brooklyn, NY Regions: Northeast Brands: Crayola, Bandai, American Plastic

SNAP TO IT, INC.

http://snappibaby.com/ About: Snap To It, Inc. is a wholesale distributor of high-quality, unique and practical children's products in the U.S. and Canada. Contact: 866-976-2774 // kate@snappibaby.com Headquarters: Scottsdale, AZ Regions: Nationwide Brands: JAMM, BON Natural Oils

SOUTHERN HOBBY SUPPLY

http://www.southernhobby.com/ About: Southern Hobby Supply is a distributor of sportscards, gaming products, and supplies. Contact: 800-473-2804 // info@southernhobby.com Headquarters: Nashville, TN Regions: Nationwide Brands: Pokemon, Magic the Gathering, Yu-Gi-Oh!

TOY SELLERS

http://www.toysellers.net/ About: The Toy Sellers Group has been serving the toy, hobby, and gift communities since 1973. Contact: 415-491-4215 // dsc@toysellers.net Headquarters: San Rafael, CA Regions: West Brands: Carrera, Kahootz, Royal & Langnickel



BEAUTY & COSMETICS

BEAUTY SOLUTIONS

http://www.beautysolutions.com/ About: Beauty Solutions is a wholesale distributor of professional salon products to licensed beauty salons and hair stylists. Contact: 888-973-7546 // info @beautysolutions.com Headquarters: Santa Cruz, CA Regions: West Brands: Kevin Murphy, Hot Heads, Trissola Smoothing Treatments

BEAUTY DISTRIBUTION

http://beautydistributionmd.com/ About: Beauty Distribution delivers the finest quality beauty products to salons, spas, and medical professionals in the beauty industry. Contact: 888-502-7285 // info@beautyd.ca Headquarters: Toronto, ON, Canada Regions: Nationwide Brands: EyEnvy, Instantly Ageless, Knot Genie

CARIB SALES

http://www.caribsalesinc.com/ About: Carib Sales is a wholesale distributor of health and beauty products for beauty supply retail stores. Contact: 305-688-5731 Headquarters: Opa-locka, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Ardell, Gro Natural, Wet N'Wavy

ELEGANTE BEAUTY

http://elegantebeauty.com/ About: Elegante Beauty has been supplying the finest salon equipment and beauty supplies for over 25 years. Contact: 213-749-2515 // elegantebeauty@sbcglobal.net Headquarters: Los Angeles, CA Regions: California Brands: Fibrex, Clairol Professional, Quantum

BEAUTY PRO DISTRIBUTOR

http://www.beautyprodistributor.com/ About: Beauty Pro Distributor is a supplier of hair care, nails, and other spa products. Contact: 844-232-8894 Headquarters: Boca Raton, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Saphira, Peter Coppola, Ecru

FINE LINE

http://www.finelinedistributors.com/ About: Fine Line Distributors supports salon professionals by carrying top of the line professional salon products. Contact: 312-202-0717 // info@finelinedistributors.com Headquarters: Chicago, IL Regions: Midwest Brands: Aloxxi, Lock & Loaded, GK Hair

FLH DISTRIBUTORS

http://flhdistributor.com/ About: FLH Distributor services licensed beauty professionals with the best hair and cosmetic products. Contact: 330-722-6678 Headquarters: Medina, OH Regions: Midwest Brands: FarmaVita, Paul Brown, Sudzz

BI-LO BEAUTY

http://www.biloltd.net/

About: Bi-Lo Distributors was founded in 1977 as a full service wholesale beauty supply distributor, and currently services over 5000 accounts, including drug chains, independent pharmacies, beauty supply, and convenience stores. Contact: 631-845-9780 // customerservice@biloltd.com Headquarters: Melville, NY

Regions: NY Metropolitan Area Brands: Totes, Vaseline, L'Oreal



FOUR STAR BEAUTY

http://www.fourstarbeauty.com/ About: Four Star Beauty is a distributor of salon solutions for all hair care and beauty needs. Contact: 800-242-6953 // info@fourstarbeauty.com Headquarters: Milwaukee, WI Regions: Midwest Brands: Framsi, Karaal, Retrohair

INNOVATIVE SALON SOLUTIONS

http://www.innovativesalonsolutions.net/ About: Innovative Salon Solutions is committed to serving salon and spa professionals by offering quality products. Contact: 800-233-1419 Headquarters: Lithonia, GA Regions: Southeast Brands: Primary Syn, Curly Girl, Sukesha

JINNY BEAUTY SUPPLY

http://www.jinny.com/ About: Jinny Beauty Supply is the largest multi-cultural and ethnic beauty supply distributor in the world. Contact: 800-936-8733 Headquarters: Doraville, GA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Butter Sweet, Dr. Miracle's, Sparks

KB BARBER SUPPLY

https://www.kbbarber.com/ About: KB Barber Supply is one of the nation's largest and most trusted distributors of professional barbering products. Contact: 800-988-4452 // wecare@kbbarber.com Headquarters: Lakewood, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Andis, Denman, Sanek

BEAUTY & COSMETICS

LASSO COSMETICS

http://www.lassocosmetics.com/ About: Lasso Cosmetics is a proven leader in beauty and cosmetic products and fragrances. Contact: 978-998-5064 // info@glassocosmetics.com Headquarters: Morris Plains, NJ Regions: Mid-Atlantic Brands: American Beauty, Elizabeth Arden, Make Up Forever

L'UNICA BEAUTY

http://www.lunicabeauty.com/ About: L'unica Beauty is a distributor offering a wide range of premium professional brands exclusively for salon professionals. Contact: 800-440-1862 // sales@lunicabeauty.com Headquarters: Las Vegas, NV Regions: Southwest Brands: Milk_Shake, RevitaLash Cosmetics, Footlogix Pediceuticals

MITCHELL COSMETICS DISTRIBUTION

http://www.mitchellcosmetics.com/ About: Mitchell Cosmetics Distribution has been distributing beauty supplies for over ten years, carrying over 500 brands and products. Contact: 305-592-5655 Headquarters: Miami, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Fair & White, Omic Skincare, IsisPharma

MANOCOBLUE

http://www.manocoblue.com/ About: ManocoBlue is a distributor that supplies premium brands and cutting-edge products to salons. Contact: 888-767-7631 // info@jpmspro.com Headquarters: Kentwood, MI Regions: Midwest Brands: Bioelements, Evo, Wetbrush

NYB INTERNATIONAL

http://www.nybinternational.com/ About: NYB International Inc. is a New York-based wholesaler, importer, exporter, and distributor of designer brand name fragrances. Contact: 631-586-8500 // info@nybinternational.com Headquarters: Edgewood, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Gucci, Estee Lauder, D&G

PARAMOUNT BEAUTY

http://www.paramountbeauty.com/ About: Paramount Beauty Supply is a distributor of professional hair, nail, and skincare products serving professional beauty salons. Contact: 800-755-7475

Headquarters: Edgewood, NY Regions: East Brands: Centrix, Jatai, Roux

PERFUME CENTER OF AMERICA

http://www.perfume-center.com/ About: Perfume Center of America is a customer-oriented wholesale distributor of perfume and related goods. Contact: 516-576-1300 // sales @perfume-center.com Headquarters: Plainview, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Hugo Boss, Escada, Bulgari

PERFUMIYA

<u>http://www.perfumiyawholesale.com/</u> **About:** Perfumiya is one of the largest brand name distributors of

men's cologne, women's perfume, kids fragrances, and perfume gift sets in the U.S. **Contact:** 480-582-7710 **Headquarters:** Tempe, AZ **Regions:** Nationwide **Brands:** Burberry, Lacoste, Nautica

BEAUTY & COSMETICS

PREMIER BEAUTY

http://www.premierbeautysupply.com/ About: Premier Beauty is a supplier of salon beauty brands, offering hundreds of quality products. Contact: 847-480-0000 // scohn@pbsupply.com Headquarters: Northbrook, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Keune, Brazilian Blowout, Crafting Pomade

PRINCESS PROFESSIONAL

http://princessprofessional.com/ About: Princess Professional is an independent distributor of professional beauty products servicing salons, spas, and stylists. Contact: 800-275-0341 // contact@princessprofessional.com Headquarters: San Antonio, Texas Regions: Southwest Brands: Jellua, Living Proof, Macadamia

SALONCENTRIC

http://www.saloncentric.com/ About: SalonCentric is a premier distributor of salon professional products, serving 565 retailers and salons. Contact: 877-250-9215 Headquarters: St. Petersberg, FL Regions: Contiguous U.S. Brands: Pureology, Kadus, Redken

SALON SERVICE GROUP

http://salonservicegroup.com/ About: Salon Service Group is a salon product distributor for licensed cosmetologists. Contact: 800-933-5733 // orders@salonservicegroup.com Headquarters: Springfield, MO Regions: Midwest, Southwest Brands: Keratin Complex, Paul Mitchell Kevin.Murphy



BEAUTY & COSMETICS

SWEIS

http://www.sweisinc.com/ About: Sweis is an expert wholesale beauty resource for top professional beauty products. Contact: 877-633-1717 // info@sweisinc.com Headquarters: Torrance, CA Regions: West Brands: Neuma, Unwash, Evo Hair Care

WORLDWIDE PERFUMES

https://worldwideperfumesllc.com/ About: Worldwide Perfumes is a wholesale distributor of brand-name perfumes based in Miami, FL. Contact: 305-593-9017 Headquarters: Miami, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Versace, Kenzo Paris, Dior



BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION

84 LUMBER

http://www.84lumber.com/ About: 84 Lumber is a leading privately held supplier of building materials and manufactured components for residential and commercial construction. Contact: 201-337-1284 Headguarters: Eighty Four, PA

Regions: Nationwide Brands: Armstrong, Quikrete, Timbertech

BAKER DISTRIBUTING

http://bakerdist.com About: Baker Distributing is a wholesale HVAC distributor & equipment supplier serving the heating, refrigeration, food service, and lab industries. Contact: 844-289-0033 // customerservice@bakerdist.com Headquarters: Jacksonville, FL Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Grandaire, Larkin, Copeland

ABC SUPPLY CO.

https://www.abcsupply.com/ About: ABC Supply Co. is America's largest wholesale distributor of roofing, siding, windows, gutters, and other building materials. Contact: 608-362-7777 Headquarters: Beloit, WI Regions: Nationwide Brands: Edco, Variform, Blue Ridge

ALLIED BUILDING PRODUCTS

http://www.alliedbuilding.com/ About: Allied Building Products is one of the largest distributors in the building materials industry, and a subsidiary of Oldcastle. Contact: 800-541-2198 Headquarters: East Rutherford, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Berger, Georgia Pacific, Celotex

ARD

http://ardonline.com/

About: ARD is a distributor of appliances, air conditioners, and hot water heaters, serving apartment communities and property managers.

Contact: 800-654-7721 Headquarters: Miami, FL Regions: Florida, Georgia Brands: Whirlpool, Maytag, Frigidaire

BEACON ROOFING SUPPLY

http://www.beaconroofingsupply.com/ About: Beacon Roofing Supply Inc. is a North American distributor of residential and non-residential roofing and complementary building products. Contact: 571-323-3939 Headquarters: Herndon, VA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Owens Corning, Carlisle, United Asphalt

BLUELINX

http://bluelinxco.com/ About: BlueLinx is a leading distributor of building product in north america, serving dealers, industrial manufacturers, manufactured housing producers, and home improvement retailers. Contact: 888-502-BLUE Headquarters: Atlanta, GA Regions: Nationwide Brands: IKO, DOW, Ply Gem

BOISE CASCADE

http://bc.com

About: Boise Cascade Building Materials Distribution provides lumber and building material dealers, home improvement centers, and industrial customers the products and services they need. Contact: 208-384-6161 Headquarters: Boise, ID Regions: Nationwide Brands: Hoover, Grace, Conifex

BRIDGEWATER WHOLESALERS

http://bwimillwork.com About: Bridgewater Wholesalers is a leading provider of fine millwork to independent lumber retailers. Contact: 908-526-7555 // info@bwimillwork.com Headquarters: Branchburg, NJ Regions: Mid-Atlantic Brands: Masonite, Crown Column, Trustile

BUILDERS FIRSTSOURCE

http://www.bldr.com/Distribution.aspx About: Builders FirstSource is a top distributor of high quality building materials, including cabinets, doors, drywall, fencing, and more. Contact: 214-880-3500

Headquarters: Dallas, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: DAP, CertainTeed, Atrium

CEDAR CREEK

http://cedarcreek.com About: Cedar Creek is a building materials wholesaler and distributor focused on providing lumber, pre-finished siding, and more. Contact: 405-917-8300 Headquarters: Oklahoma City, OK Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Plycem, Roseburg, Arauco

CENTRAL WHOLESALERS

http://cwip.com

About: Central Wholesalers offers an extensive collection of home building and construction products, including cabinets, countertops, HVAC, lighting, plumbing, paint, and more. Contact: 800-935-2947 // customercare@cwip.com Headquarters: Laurel, MD Regions: New England and Mid-Atlantic Brands: Goodman, Simoniz, Clean Air

BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION

CLAYTON TILE

http://claytontileco.com

About: Clayton Tile is a tile and stone distributor for homes and businesses, with a vast selection of ceramic and porcelain tile, natural stone, glass tile, and mosaics.
Contact: 864-297-1496
Headquarters: Greenville, SC
Regions: North Carolina and South Carolina
Brands: Crossville, Florida Tile, Marble Systems

CRADER DISTRIBUTING COMPANY

http://www.cdcbmestihl.com/ About: Crader Distributing Company is an exclusive distributor of Stihl outdoor power equipment. Contact: 573-238-2675 Headquarters: Marble Hill, MO Regions: Midwest Brands: Stihl

FARNSWORTH WHOLESALE COMPANY

http://fwcaz.com About: Farnsworth Wholesale Company is a leader in the plumbing supply industry. Contact: 480-497-2222 // fwcazinfo@morsco.com Headquarters: Phoenix, AZ Regions: Arizona Brands: US Pipe, Mueller, NuTone

FERGUSON

https://www.ferguson.com/

About: Ferguson is a leading distributor of plumbing supplies, including pipes, valves, and fittings, heating and cooling equipment, waterworks, tools, safety equipment, and fire protection products. Contact: 757-874-7795 Headquarters: Newport News, VA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Kohler, Delta, ProFlo



H2O DISTRIBUTORS

http://h2odistributors.com

About: H2O Distributors specializes in water filtration, water purification, and contaminant removal systems for residential and commercial use.

Contact: 800-955-8561 // sales@h2odistributors.com Headquarters: Marietta, GA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Sterilight, Aqua Cera, Oasis

HALL DISTRIBUTORS

http://halldistributors.net About: Hall Distributors is a source for flooring and cabinet products, offering the biggest named brands. Contact: 443-944-8045 // henryhall@halldistributors.net Headquarters: Hebron, Maryland Regions: Mid-Atlantic Brands: Mohawk, Starmark Cabinetry, Walk-on Products, Inc.

HD SUPPLY

http://www.hdsupply.com/ About: HD Supply is one of the leading suppliers of specialty hardware, tools, materials, and more. Contact: 770-852-9000 Headquarters: Atlanta, GA Regions: Nationwide Brands: AquaGuard, Aspen, DuroGuard

INTERSTATE DISTRIBUTORS

http://interstatedist.com

About: Interstate Distributors is a wholesale distributor of building materials and specialty building products to retail building supply dealers, lumberyards, and home centers. Contact: 910-892-4143 // interstate-salesorders@interstatedist.com Headquarters: Dunn, NC Regions: North Carolina and South Carolina Brands: Franklin, PCA Products, Crown Column & Millwork

BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION

JOHNSON WHOLESALE FLOORS

http://johnsonwholesalefloors.com About: Johnson Wholesale Floors is a flooring covering distribution company offering many of the best brands and products in the flooring industry. Contact: 404-352-2700 Headquarters: Atlanta, GA Regions: South Brands: Somerset Hardwoods, Balterio, American Carpet Group

K & K DISTRIBUTORS

http://kkdistributors.com About: K & K Distributors is a supplier of building materials, including windows, doors, and millwork. Contact: 800-326-0504 // info@kkdistributors.com Headquarters: Harrisburg, PA Regions: Pennsylvania Brands: Provia, Azek, White River

KESSLER SALES & DISTRIBUTION

http://ksdusa.com About: Kessler Sales & Distribution is a pipe and tubing supplier servicing plumbing and heating wholesalers, HVAC wholesalers, industrial supply houses, waterworks suppliers, and OEMs. Contact: 800-526-5104 Headquarters: Woodbridge, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Wieland, JW Press

LOWRY'S SPECIALTY DISTRIBUTION

http://halowry.com About: Lowry's Specialty Distribution is a supplier of high-quality sealants and waterproofing materials to the construction marketplace. Contact: 800-225-8231 // esmelda@halowry.com

Headquarters: Sun Valley, CA Regions: West

Brands: Bostik, Aquafin, Roguard



L&W SUPPLY

http://www.lwsupply.com/ About: L&W Supply delivers a wide range of construction products and capabilities offered by a national distributor, paired with personalized service. Contact: lwwebmaster@lwsupply.com Headquarters: Chicago, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: USG, Accent Wire, Dewalt

MEES DISTRIBUTORS

http://meesdistributors.com About: Mees Distributors is a supplier of ceramic tile and natural stone products. Contact: 513-541-2311 // cin@meesdistributors.com Headquarters: Cincinnati, OH Regions: Midwest Brands: Nuheat, VanHearron, QuartzLock

MIDWAY WHOLESALE

http://www.midwaywholesale.com/ About: Building products supplier for all exterior home and commercial projects, including roofing, gutter products, siding, power tools, windows, doors, concrete, and masonry. Contact: 800-777-3951 // jossello@midwaywholesale.com Headquarters: Topeka, KS Regions: Kansas, Missouri, Nebraska Brands: Hitachi, Owens Corning, Stoneworth Building Products

NATIONWIDE TOOLS & SUPPLIES

http://nationwidedist.com About: Nationwide Tools & Supplies provides power tools and supplies for construction sites and contractors. Contact: 800-664-9811 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Hitachi, Irwin Industrial Tools, DeWalt

BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION

NORTH COAST ROOFING SYSTEMS

http://northcoastroofingsystems.com About: North Coast Roofing Systems is the premier distributor of roofing, siding, windows, and waterproofing in the Midwest. Contact: 773-530-1707 // info@nccrs.com Headquarters: Chicago, IL Regions: Midwest and Mid-Atlantic Brands: CertainTeed, OMG Roofing Products, Atlas Roofing

NORTH COUNTRY DISTRIBUTORS

http://ncdist.com
About: North Country Distributors provides a complete line of building and construction products, with over 35 years in the industry.
Contact: 763-391-5583 // info@ncdist.com
Headquarters: Osseo, MN
Regions: Midwest
Brands: Eotek, Rollex Siding, Louisiana Pacific

NORTHEAST WHOLESALE

http://newnail.com About: Northeast Wholesale provides fasteners and building materials to independent lumber yards, small chains, and tool suppliers. Contact: 781-767-1019 // info@newnail.com Headquarters: Canton, MA Regions: Northeast Brands: 3M, Werner, Bostitch

OAK FLOOR SUPPLY, INC.

http://www.oakfloorsupply.com/ About: Oak Floor Supply is a distributor of hardwood products and flooring supplies throughout the US. Contact: 800-688-6970 Headquarters: Fort Worth, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Boen, Century Flooring, Maxwell



OUTDOOR EQUIPMENT DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.oedinc.com/

About: Outdoor Equipment Distributors, Inc. is a wholesale distributor of outdoor power equipment selling to independent retail dealers.

Contact: 800-827-7870 Headquarters: Raleigh, NC Regions: Mid-Atlantic, South

Brands: Echo, Velke, Baby Goat

PRESTIGE DISTRIBUTION

http://prestigedistributioninc.com

About: Prestige Distribution specializes in washroom accessories, lavatory systems, access panels, and fire safety products. Contact: 847-480-7668 // info@prestigedistributioninc.com Headquarters: Northbrook, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Dyson, Xlerator, Machflow

SOUTHERN WHOLESALE FLOORING COMPANY

http://swfloor.com About: Southern Wholesale Flooring Company expertly services flooring retailers with an extensive selection of floor covering and installation supplies. Contact: 800-282-7590 // customer.care@swfloor.com Headquarters: Kennesaw, GA Regions: South Brands: Mapei, Aquabar, Capture

T & L DISTRIBUTING

http://tldistributing.com/ About: T&L Distributing is one of the nation's largest suppliers of flooring solutions, in business since 1972. Contact: 800-888-0345 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Anderson, Hill Country Innovations, Boen

BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION

TOPCU

http://www.topcutile.com/ About: Topcu is one of the leading importers and distributors of tile and stone in the United States. Contact: 877-814-9393 // info@topcutile.com Headquarters: Stone Mountain, GA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

TWIN CITY GLASS

http://twincityglass.com About: Twin City Glass is a supplier of bath enclosures, shower doors, and mirrors. Contact: 716-694-3300 Headquarters: North Tonawanda, NY Regions: Northeast Brands: Basco, Kenwood, American Shower

VICTOR DISTRIBUTING

http://victordistcontrols.com About: Victor Distributing offers a wide range of HVAC and building automation products. Contact: 800-909-7276 Headquarters: Clearwater, FL Regions: Florida Brands: Honeywell, Magic Aire, Spyder Vav

WILLIAM M. BIRD

http://wmbird.com About: William M. Bird is a leading floor covering distributor, offering flooring and supplies for both residential and commercial spaces. Contact: 800-922-2287 Headquarters: Charleston, SC Regions: Southeast Brands: Armstrong Flooring, Bruce Hardwood, Tarkett



BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION

WOOLF DISTRIBUTING

http://woolfdistributing.net About: Woolf Distributing represents the top brand in millwork, roofing, siding, decking, insulation, and more. Contact: 815-477-9680 Headquarters: Crystal Lake, IL Regions: Wisconsin, Illinois Brands: Dow Building Solutions, Roxul, Fomo Products

W.W. GRAINGER

https://www.grainger.com/ About: W. W. Grainger is a leading distributor of industrial supplies, tools, and materials. Contact: 800-472-4643 Headquarters: Lake Forest, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Mag-Mate, AAON, Flexcon



ELECTRONICS

888 DIGITAL

http://www.888digital.com/ About: 888 Digital is a wholesale distributor of consumer products that supplies electronics in bulk. Contact: 908-583-9300 // salesinfo@888digital.com Headquarters: Linden, NJ Region: Northeast Brands: Ion, JVC, Panasonic

ALMO DISTRIBUTION

http://almo.com About: Almo Distribution supplies retailers with the latest consumer electronics categories. Contact: 866-430-2566 Headquarters: Philadelphia, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Canon, Bosch, Garmin

AMBAR DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.ambardistributors.com/ About: Ambar Distributors is a leading wholesale distributor of consumer electronics, computers, and appliances. Contact: 786-299-5141 // sales@ambardistributors.com Headquarters: Miami, FL Region: Nationwide Brands: Apple, Sony, Nintendo

AMERICA II ELECTRONICS

http://www.americaii.com/ About: America II is one of the world's largest distributors of semiconductors and electronic components. Contact: 800-767-2637 // sales@americaii.com Headquarters: St. Petersburg, FL Region: Nationwide Brands: Liberty Bell Component, Aviel Electronics, Samtec

ARROW ELECTRONICS

https://www.arrow.com/en About: Arrow Electronics is a global provider of products to industrial and commercial users of electronic components. Contact: 855-326-4757 // websupport@arrow.com Headquarters: Centennial, CO Regions: Nationwide Brands: Bosch, Dell, IBM

AVNET

http://www.avnet.com/ About: Avnet is one of the world's largest global distributors of electronic components, computer products, and embedded technology. Contact: 480-643-2000 Headquarters: Phoenix, AZ Regions: Nationwide Brands: TAIYO YUDEN, Applied Micro, MPS

CAPITOL SALES

http://www.capitolsales.com/Default.aspx About: Capitol is the leading distribution source for residential systems contractors, retailers, PRO AV contractors, and premium incentive resellers who are looking for home theater, telephone, integrated home systems, and commercial AV products. Contact: 800-467-8255 Headquarters: Eagan, MN Regions: Nationwide Brands: Atlas Sound, Luxul, Yamaha

CONSUMER ELECTRONICS DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.goced.com/ About: Consumer Electronics Distributors is a leading supplier of high-end electronics. Contact: 847-656-8900 // sales@goced.com Headquarters: Northbrook, IL Regions: Midwest Brands: LG, Philips, Unifi

CUSTOM PLUS

http://customplusdistributing.com About: Custom Plus is a distributor that supplies major electronic manufacturers to specialty retailers. Contact: 253-859-1159 // info@customplusdistributing.com Headquarters: Auburn, WA Regions: West Brands: Boss, Denon, Lutron

DAVIS DISTRIBUTION SYSTEMS

http://davisdistribution.com About: Davis Distribution Systems is a regional wholesale distributor that specializes in audio, video, and navigation products. Contact: 800-746-5331 // info@davisdistribution.com Headquarters: Newell, WV Regions: Midwest and Mid-Atlantic

DIGI-KEY

Brands: Accele, Avital, Ballistic

http://www.digikey.com/ About: Digi-Key offers one of the world's largest selections of electronic components. Contact: 800-344-4539 // sales@digikey.com Headquarters: Thief River Falls, MN Regions: Nationwide Brands: Chemtronics, FlexiPanel, Energizer

DOW ELECTRONICS

https://www.dowelectronics.com/index.html About: Dow Electronics is an industry-leading consumer electronics technology distributor. Contact: 813-626-5195 // info@dowelectronics.com Headquarters: Fort Lauderdale, FL Regions: South Brands: Sony, Sonos, Roku

ELECTRONICS

FUSION WORLDWIDE

http://fusionww.com/

About: Fusion Worldwide sources, stock, and delivers electronic components and finished goods for a wide spectrum of customers. Contact: 617-502-4100 Headquarters: Boston, MA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

FUTURE ELECTRONICS

http://www.futureelectronics.com/en/Pages/index.aspx About: Future Electronics is an electronic components distribution company that offers display solutions, lighting solutions, optoelectronics, and more. Contact: 514-694-7710 Headquarters: Pointe Claire, Quebec, Canada Regions: Nationwide Brands: Samsung, Desco Industries, Renata Batteries

HEILIND

http://www.heilind.com/ About: Heilind is one of the world's leading distributors of connectors, relays, switches, circuit protection products, wiring, and more. Contact: 800-801-4372 Headquarters: Wilmington, MA Regions: Nationwide Brands: General Cable, Molex, Yamaichi

JADE ELECTRONICS

http://www.jadeelectronics.com/home.html About: Jade Electronics is a distributor of wholesale consumer electronics to retail dealers. Contact: 800-355-5233 // iras@jadeelectronics.com Headquarters: Trevose, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: American Bass, Pioneer, Excalibur

JENNE DISTRIBUTORS

http://jenne.com About: Jenne Distributors is a value-added distributor of technology products focusing on voice, data networking, premise security, video, and equipment for businesses. Contact: 800-422-6191 Headquarters: Avon, OH Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Ceeco, Garvin Industries, Honeywell

JM DISTRIBUTORS

http://jmdist.com About: JM Distributors provides telecommunication products to retailers and other businesses. Contact: 800-401-1994 // info@jmdist.com Headquarters: Radford, VA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Plantronics, Sennheiser, VXI

MACNICA

http://www.macnica.com/_ About: Macnica is a global leader in supplying semiconductor, electronic components, network equipment, and software products to customers in the electronics and enterprise IT markets. Contact: 858-771-0846 Headquarters: Solana Beach, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Leopard Imaging, Semtech, Texas Instruments

MASTER ELECTRONICS

http://www.masterelectronics.com/

About: Master Electronics is a leading authorized distributor of electronic components that has an extensive offering, including relays, connectors, power supplies, fans, switches, circuit protection devices, and more. Contact: 888-473-5297 Headquarters: Santa Monica, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Panasonic, Omron, C&K

ELECTRONICS

MOUSER ELECTRONICS

http://www.mouser.com/

About: Mouser Electronics is a leading distributor of semiconductors and electronic components, including semiconductors, interconnects, passives, power and electromechanical components. Contact: 800-346-6873 Headquarters: Mansfield, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Inspired LED, MACOM, Teledyne

NEWARK ELEMENT14

http://www.newark.com/ About: Newark element14 is a distributor of technology products, services, and solutions for electronic system design, maintenance, and repair. Contact: 888-533-2219 // cleveland@newark.com Headquarters: Richfield, OH Regions: Nationwide Brands: Panasonic, Amphenol, Vishay

NORTHERN PLAINS DISTRIBUTING

http://www.northernplainsdistributing.com/ About: Northern Plains Distributing is a family owned wholesale supplier of consumer electronics, home appliances, and other specialty products. Contact: 800-755-7508 Headquarters: Fargo, ND Regions: Midwest Brands: Sanus Systems, Soundcast, Aura Sound

OCI ELECTRONICS

http://www.ocielectronics.com/ About: OCI Electronics is a distributor of name brand consumer electronics and appliances. Contact: 800-274-7624 // info@ocielectronics.com Headquarters: Conoga Park, CA Regions: West Brands: Sharp, Toshiba, Avanti

PARAGON DISTRIBUTING COMPANY

http://paragondistributing.com

About: Paragon Distributing is a regional distributor of high-end gas grills, humidors, beverage coolers, refrigerators, and ice makers.

Contact: 800-683-4745 Headquarters: Dallas, TX Regions: South Brands: Big Green Egg, Lynx, Infratech

PEI-GENESIS

http://www.peigenesis.com/ About: PEI-Genesis is a value-add distributor of precision connectors and cable assemblies. Contact: 800-675-1214 Headquarters: Philadelphia, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Alconics, DMC, Switchcraft

POWELL ELECTRONICS

http://www.powell.com/ About: Powell Electronics is among the largest distributors of electronic components and value-added services. Contact: 856-241-8000 Headquarters: Logan Township, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Amphenol, Glenair, TE Connectivity

SAGER ELECTRONICS

https://www.sager.com/ About: Sager Electronics is an electronic component distributor of interconnect, power, and electromechanical products. Contact: 800-724-3780 Headquarters: Middleborough, MA Region: Nationwide Brands: Honeywell, Keystone Electronics, Panasonic

ELECTRONICS

SYMMETRY ELECTRONICS CORPORATION

http://symmetryelectronics.com/ About: Symmetry Electronics is a distributor of wireless, audio/video, and embedded semiconductor products. Contact: 310-536-6190 Headquarters: Los Angeles, CA Region: Nationwide Brands: Axiomtek, Fujitsu, Kingston Technology

TTI

http://www.ttiinc.com/ About: TTI is the world's leading authorized distributor offering passive, connector, electromechanical, and discrete components. Contact: 877-645-4884 // information@ttiinc.com Headquarters: Fort Worth, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: TDK, Conesys, AVX

UNIQUE ELECTRONICS

http://www.uniquetronics.com/ About: Unique Electronics is a wholesale distributor of difficult-to-find consumer electronics and older models, available for bulk purchase. Contact: 818-988-1100 Headquarters: Van Nuys, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: RCA, Braun, Motorola

WYNIT DISTRIBUTION

http://www.wynit.com/

About: WYNIT is one of the largest distributors of electronics across a variety of categories, including consumer electronics, A/V equipment, 3D printers, memory and storage products, wearable technology, and more. Contact: 800--GO-WYNIT Headquarters: Greenville, SC Regions: Nationwide Brands: Kodak , Whistler, Epson

FOOD & BEVERAGE

ABC BAKERY SUPPLY

http://www.abcbakerysupply.com/

About: ABC Bakery Supply distributes high quality baking ingredients, supplies, and equipment to bakeries, food manufacturers, pizzerias, food service operators, restaurants, and more.

Contact: 305-757-3885 // info@abcbakerysupply.com Headquarters: Miami, FL Regions: South Brands: ConAgra, General Mills, Kraft

AGT FOOD & INGREDIENTS

http://www.agtfoods.com/ About: AGT Food & Ingredients is one of the largest suppliers of staple foods and food ingredients in the world. Contact: 306-525-4490 Headquarters: Regina, SK, Canada Regions: Nationwide Brands: Arbella Pasta, PulsePlus

ALBERT'S ORGANICS

http://albertsorganics.com/ About: Albert's Organics is the nation's leading distributor of organically grown fresh produce and perishable items. Contact: 800-625-5661 // vargiros@albertsorganics.com Headquarters: Logan Township, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Grateful Harvest, Heartland Meadow

AMCON DISTRIBUTING COMPANY

https://www.amcon.com/ About: Amcon Distributing Company is a distributor of consumer products, including candy, tobacco products, beverages, foodservice, groceries, paper products, and more. Contact: 402-331-3727 Headquarters: Omaha, NE Regions: Midwest, South Brands: N/A

AMERICAN FOOD DISTRIBUTOR

http://www.afdllc.com/index.html

About: American Food Distributor is a broad line distributor with a diverse customer base, including national chains, regional chains, restaurants, delis, and healthcare.
Contact: 888-848-9429
Headquarters: Port Richey, FL
Regions: Florida and Georgia
Brands: Frito Lay, Smucker's, Kellogg's

ATLANTIC DOMINION DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.atlanticdominiondistributors.com/ About: Atlantic Dominion is a convenience and retail store distributor offering over 10,000 items, including candy, food service, groceries, beverages, vending, and tobacco. Contact: 800-468-6612 Headquarters: Virginia Beach, VA Regions: East Brands: Folgers, Kona Iced Coffee, Brakebush

BALDOR

http://www.baldorfood.com/ About: Baldor is one of the largest importers and distributor of fresh produce and specialty foods in the Northeast and Mid-Atlantic regions. Contact: 718-860-9100 Headquarters: New York, NY Regions: Northeast, Mid-Atlantic Brands: D'ARBO, Haco, Catskill Provisions

BEN E. KEITH

http://www.benekeith.com/

About: Ben E. Keith Company is a distributor of foodservice products and premium alcoholic beverages with an independent Food Division also offering produce, frozen foods, meats, dry goods, refrigerated goods and more. Contact: 817-877-5700 Headquarters: Fort Worth, TX Regions: South, Southwest, Midwest Brands: Blue Bunny, Calavo, Jimmy Dean



CAMPBELL WHOLESALE

http://www.campbellwholesale.net/ About: Campbell Wholesale is a CPG and food and beverage distributor offering a wide range of convenience store products. Contact: 918-836-8774 Headquarters: Tulsa, OK Regions: Nationwide Brands: Gatorade, Kool, Misty

FOOD & BEVERAGE

CRESCENT BEER

http://crescentbeer.net/

About: Crescent Beer is a supplier that distributes over 1.1 million cases of beer annually to approximately 400 accounts. Contact: 814-778-1100 // info@crescentbeer.net Headquarters: Mount Jewett, PA Regions: Pennsylvania Brands: Anheuser-Busch, Southern Tier, Straub

CRU SELECTIONS

http://cruselections.com/ About: Cru Selections is a distributor of hand-crafted quality wines. Contact: 425-483-9900 // info@cruselections.com Headquarters: Woodinville, WA Regions: Washington Brands: Envious WInemakers, Casa Santos Lima, Propolis Brewing

DORA'S NATURALS

 http://www.dorasnaturals.com/

 venience
 About: Dora's Naturals is a privately-owned distributor of natural

 vand
 and organic perishable products, part of a family of companies th

and organic perishable products, part of a family of companies that includes Elmhurst Dairy, Mountainside Farms, and Steuben Foods. **Contact:** 201-229-0500 // info@dorasnaturals.com **Headquarters:** South Hackensack, NJ **Regions:** Northeast **Brands:** Evolve Kefir, Harmless Harvest, Horizon Organic

EBY-BROWN

http://www.eby-brown.com/ About: Eby-Brown has been a leading convenience store supplier and wholesale food distributor of candy and convenience products for over 120 years. Contact: 800-553-8249 Headquarters: Naperville, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Skittles, Pringles, King Nut Company

CHENEY BROTHERS

http://www.cheneybrothers.com/ About: Cheney Brothers is a leading food distributor serving the Southeastern United States and the world. Contact: 800-432-1341 Headquarters: Riviera Beach, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Duck Deli, Perdue, Kraft Foods

COOPER-BOOTH WHOLESALE CO.

http://www.cooperbooth.com/ About: Cooper-Booth Wholesale is a full-service convenience store distributor offering grocery, food service, candy, and tobacco items. Contact: 800-992-0592 Headquarters: Mountville, PA Regions: Mid-Atlantic Brands: Marlboro, Slim Jim, Jif Peanut Butter

CORE-MARK

http://www.core-mark.com/ About: Core-Mark is one of the largest distributors of fresh and broad-line supply solutions to the convenience retail industry. Contact: 800-622-1713 Headquarters: San Francisco, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Arcadia Bay, Boyd's, Naughty Chile

EUROPEAN IMPORTING COMPANY

http://www.europeanimporting.com/ About: European Importing company is an importer and distributor of European delicacies and beverages. Contact: 916-338-1000 Headquarters: North Highlands, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Podravka, Greenfield Tea, Alex's Meat

FANCY FOODS

http://www.fancyfoodsinc.com/ About: Fancy Foods is a multi-faceted distributor of food products and services to the retail, wholesale, and foodservice sectors of the industry. Contact: 718-617-3000 Headquarters: Bronx, NY Regions: Northeast Brands: Gusto, Gold N Fancy, Campagna

FOOD SERVICES OF AMERICA

http://www.fsafood.com/ About: Food Services of America is a privately-held, family-owned broadline foodservice distributor. Contact: 480-927-4000 Headquarters: Scottsdale, AZ Regions: Mid-West, West, Alaska Brands: Hidden Bay, Columbia Valley Farms, Heartland Baking Company

GORDON FOOD SERVICE

https://www.gfs.com/en About: Gordon Food Service is the largest privately-held, family-managed foodservice company and distributor. Contact: 888-437-3663 // info@gfs.com Headquarters: Wyoming, MI Regions: Nationwide Brands: Hearthstone, Pepper Mill, Brickman's

FOOD & BEVERAGE

GOURMET GURU

http://www.gourmetguru.com/ About: Gourmet Guru is an East Coast distributor of "healthy eating" products and natural, organic foods. Contact: 718-842-2828 // c.service@gourmetgurunyc.com Headquarters: New York, NY Regions: New England and Mid-Atlantic Brands: Applegate Farms, Fage Yogurt

GOURMET INTERNATIONAL

http://www.gourmetint.com/ About: Gourmet International is a leading importer and distributor specializing in European food products. Contact: 616-698-0666 // info@gourmetint.com Headquarters: Caledonia, MI Regions: Nationwide Brands: Seitenbacher, Necco, Jelly Belly

HAROLD LEVINSON

http://www.hladistributors.com/ About: Harold Levinson Associates is one of the nation's largest full line convenience store distributors. Contact: 631-962-2400 Headquarters: Farmingdale, NY Regions: Northeast Brands: Sara Lee, Philadelphia, Pillsbury

H.B. DAY COMPANY

http://hbday.com About: Founded in 1881, H.B. Day Company is a family-owned vendor of wholesale grocery and frozen goods. Contact: 212-246-6590 Headquarters: New York, NY Regions: Atlantic Brands: Barilla, Fiji, Planters



HFW DISTRIBUTOR

http://www.homefolksdist.com/ About: HFW Distributor is a full-line convenience store distributor with over 6000 products. Contact: 800-762-7588 Headquarters: Augusta, GA Regions: Georgia, South Carolina Brands: Swisher Sweets, Keebler, Bigs Sunflower Seeds

HT HACKNEY

http://www.hthackney.com/ About: HT Hackney is one of the largest wholesale grocery distributors in the United States, with over 30,000 retail customers and 25,000 products. Phone: 800-406-1291 // contact-us@HTHackney.com Headquarters: Knoxville, TN Regions: Northeast, Mid-Atlantic, South Brands: Chappy's Chicken, Pirelle's Pizza, Great American Deli

INDIANHEAD FOODSERVICE DISTRIBUTOR

http://www.callifd.com/index.cfm About: Indianhead Foodservice Distributor is a broadline foodservice distributor that handles over 1,200 accounts per week, providing wholesale food to schools, hospitals, bars, and restaurants. Contact: 800-873-0131 Headquarters: Eau Claire, WI Regions: Wisconsin and Minnesota Brands: Tyson, Kemps, Heinz

KRAK DISTRIBUTING

http://krakdistributing.com

About: Krak Distributing is a European food products importer and distributor that specializes in private label high quality products.

Contact: 630-766-9947 // monika@krakdistributing.com Headquarters: Bensenville, IL Regions: Midwest Brands: Babcia, Ryz, Malwa

FOOD & BEVERAGE

JK DISTRIBUTORS INC.

http://www.jkdistributorsinc.com/ About: JK Distributors is a leading provider of sodas, bottled water, juices, energy drinks, and other beverages. Contact: 714-771-1550 Headquarters: Orange County, CA Regions: Southern California Brands: Coca-Cola, Snapple, Starbucks

LABATT FOOD SERVICE

http://www.labattfood.com/ About: Labbatt Food Service is the tenth largest foodservice distributor in the nation. Contact: 210-661-4216 Headquarters: San Antonio, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Tyson, Kellogg's, Dole

LOS ANGELES DISTRIBUTING COMPANY

http://www.ladistco.com/ About: LA Distributing Company is a distributor of new age healthy snacks and beverages. Contact: 323-838-0000 Headquarters: Pico Rivera, CA Regions: California Brands: Clif Bars, Foco Coconut Water, Pop Chips

MCLANE GROCERY

https://www.mclaneco.com About: McLane Grocery is a distributor serving over 46,000 drug stores, mass market retailers, and convenience stores. Contact: 800-299-1401 // contact@mclaneco.com Headquarters: Temple, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Jack Link's, Slim Jim

MICHAUD DISTRIBUTORS

http://michauddistributorsinc.com About: Michaud Distributors specializes in servicing quality snacks direct from the manufacturer's warehouse to store shelves. Contact: 207-294-0441 Headquarters: Saco, ME Regions: Maine, New Hampshire, Vermont, and New York Brands: Wise, Snyder's, Cape Cod Potato Chips

MID AMERICA FOOD DISTRIBUTOR

http://mid-america-online.com/ About: Mid America Food Distributor supplies more than 6000 items to restaurants, convenience stores, delis, hospitals, schools, and colleges. Contact: 800-425-1041 Headquarters: Enid, OK Regions: Oklahoma, Kansas, and Texas Brands: Malt-O-Meal, Nabisco, Pepperidge Farm

NESHAMINY VALLEY

http://www.nvorganic.com/ About: Neshaminy Valley is a distributor of organic grains, beans, seeds, nuts, snack mixes, and cereals. Contact: 215-443-5545 // info@nvorganic.com Headquarters: Ivyland, PA Regions: Massachusetts, Connecticut, New York, New Jersey, Pennsylvania, Maryland, Delaware, Washington, D.C., Virginia Brands: Amy's, Organic Valley, Eden Foods

PERFORMANCE FOOD GROUP

http://www.pfgc.com/ About: Performance Food Group is a distributor of over 150,000 food and related products. Contact: 804-484-7700 Headquarters: Richmond, VA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Pepsi, Lay's, Planters

FOOD & BEVERAGE

PINE STATE TRADING CO.

http://www.pinestatetrading.com/ About: Pine State Trading Co. is New England's leading distributor of convenience and beverage products. Contact: 800-873-3825 Headquarters: Gardiner, ME Regions: New England Brands: Samuel Adams, Mars, Town & Country Foods

PORKY PRODUCTS

http://porky.com/

About: Porky Products is one of the largest independent meat and seafood distributors in the country, distributing over one million products per day to over 1,500 independent supermarkets along the East Coast. Contact: 732-541-0200 Headquarters: Carteret, NJ

Regions: East Brands: Arctic Blue, Zandra's, EJ Farms

REINHART FOODSERVICE

http://rfsdelivers.com/ About: Reinhart Foodservice is a distributor serving restaurants, healthcare, education, and hospitality customers across the country. Contact: 847-227-6500 Headquarters: Rosemont, Illinois Regions: Nationwide Brands: Eagle Ridge, Bountiful Harvest, Cobblestreet Market

RENAISSANCE SPECIALTY FOODS

http://www.renaissancespecialtyfoods.com/home.html About: Renaissance Specialty Foods is a distributor of the highest quality gourmet, natural, organic, and imported specialty food products. Contact: 650-873-5400 Headquarters: South San Francisco, CA Regions: California Brands: Republic of Tea, Blue Crab Bay, Celtic Sea Salt

REYES BEVERAGE GROUP

http://www.reyesbeveragegroup.com/ About: Reyes Beverage Group is one of the largest beer distributors in the United States with operations throughout the country. Contact: 847-227-6500

Headquarters: Rosemont, Illinois Regions: Nationwide Brands: MillerCoors, Sierra Nevada, Heineken USA

ROYAL FOOD SERVICE

http://www.royalfoodservice.com/ About: Royal Food Service is the Southeast's premier distributor of fresh produce and dairy products. Contact: 404-366-4299 Headquarters: Atlanta, GA Regions: Southeast Brands: AtlantaFresh Artisan Creamery, Country Cream Butter

SANZ WHOLESALE FOODS

http://www.wholesaleorganicfoods.net/ About: Sanz Wholesale Foods is a food distribution company carrying gourmet kosher organic foods. Contact: 818-997-6295 // sanz99@sbcglobal.net Headquarters: Panorama City, CA Regions: West Brands: Anna Pastas, Ken's, Eden Organic

SHAMROCK FOODS

http://www.shamrockfoodservice.com/ About: Shamrock Foods is a nationally-ranked foodservice distributor. Contact: 602-233-6400 Headquarters: Phoenix, AZ Regions: Southwest Brands: Aspen Gold, Copper Valley, Ridgeline

FOOD & BEVERAGE

SHERWOOD FOOD DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.sherwoodfoods.com/ About: Sherwood Food Distributors is a full-service distribution company, with a focus on meat distribution. Contact: 313-659-7300 Headquarters: Detroit, MI Regions: Nationwide Brands: Horizon, Catelli, Allied Foods

SPECIALTY FOOD DISTRIBUTION COMPANY

http://specialtyfooddistribution.com/ About: Specialty Food Distribution Co. LLC is a special market distribution company that works with non-traditional grocery accounts with unique needs. Contact: 608-269-5266 Headquarters: Sparta, WI Regions: Nationwide Brands: Bumble Bee, Maruchan, Parade

SYSCO

http://www.sysco.com/ About: Sysco is the global leader in distributing food products to restaurants, healthcare, and educational, and hospitality locations. Contact: 281-584-1390 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Portico Seafood, Arrezzio, Wholesome Farms

TEXAS JASMINE

http://texasjasmine.com About: Texas Jasmine is a convenience and grocery store wholesaler, supplying quality products to independently owned convenience and grocery stores. Contact: 713-784-4335 // sales@texasjasmine.com Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Texas Brands: Nestle, Clif, Slim Jim

TRIPLE C WHOLESALERS, INC.

http://triplecinc.com About: In operation for 30 years, Triple C Wholesalers, Inc. is a supplier of convenience store products. Contact: 800-442-8742 Headquarters: Baltimore, MD Regions: East Brands: Coke, Pepsi, Larabar

FOOD & BEVERAGE

V. SUAREZ

http://www.vsuarez.com/ About: V. Suarez is a distributor of beverage, food, household, personal care, and pet categories, based in Puerto Rico. Contact: 787-792-1212 Headquarters: San Juan, Puerto Rico Regions: Puerto Rico Brands: Pepperidge Farm, Chef Boyardee, Sun Maid

UNION BEER DISTRIBUTORS

https://unionbeerdist.com About: Union Beer Distributors offers an extensive portfolio of craft and specialty brands, as well as the Anheuser-Busch portfolio. Contact: 718-497-2407 Headquarters: Brooklyn, NY

Regions: New York City Brands: Anheuser-Busch, Black Hog Brewing, Great Divide

UNITED NATURAL FOODS

https://www.unfi.com/ About: United Natural Foods is a wholesale distributor serving the needs of the natural and organic foods industry. Contact: 401-528-8634 Headquarters: Providence, RI Regions: Nationwide Brands: Bob's Red Mill, Back to Nature, Muir Glen Organic

US FOODS

www.usfoods.com About: US Foods is a leading foodservice distributor that supplies national brands ranging from fresh meats and produce to prepackaged and frozen foods. Contact: 847-720-8000 Headquarters: Rosemont, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Monarch, del Pasado, Glenview Farms

WEST SIDE BEER DISTRIBUTING

http://www.westsidebeer.com/ About: West Side Beer Distributing is the largest beer wholesaler in Michigan, providing Anheuser Busch products and over 40 craft and import brands. Contact: 616-698-1900 Headquarters: Grand Rapids, MI Regions: Michigan Brands: Anheuser Busch, New Belgium Brewing, Samuel Adams



FURNITURE & LIGHTING

AE WHOLESALE

http://www.aewholesale.com/ About: AE Wholesale is an independent, family-owned business offering furniture, lighting, and home decor. Contact: 608-218-4124 // annie@aewholesale.com Headquarters: Madison, WI Regions: Nationwide Brands: Disney, Cave, Zings & Thingz

BAXTON STUDIO

http://www.baxtonstudiooutlet.com/ About: Baxton Studio is the largest furniture importer and distributor in Illinois. Contact: 888-486-2263 Headquarters: Bensenville, IL Regions: Midwest Brands: Baxton Studio, Serta

ADVENTURE LIGHTING

http://www.adventurelighting.com/ About: Adventure Lighting is a lighting distributor specializing in lamps, ballasts, and fixtures for the commercial/industrial market. Contact: 800-782-7578 Headquarters: Des Moines, IA Regions: Iowa Brands: RAB LIghting, Satco, Lithonia Lighting

BBC LIGHTING

http://www.shopbbclighting.com/ About: BBC Lighting is a distributor of every major lighting brand, with a huge selection of the latest styles. Contact: 414-933-0808 Headquarters: Milwaukee, WI Regions: Midwest Brands: Kichler, Savoy House

ALL LIGHTING INC.

http://www.allightinginc.com/ About: All lighting is an independent lighting distributor offering indoor and outdoor lighting solutions. Contact: 414-529-2000 // alltg@allightinginc.com Headquarters: Milwaukee, WI Regions: Midwest Brands: Philips, Westinghouse, TCP

BEVERLY HILLS FURNITURE

http://www.bh-furniture.com/ About: Beverly Hills Furniture is a U.S.-based importer and wholesaler of contemporary furniture. Contact: 201-521-0416 // info@bh-furniture.com Headquarters: Jersey City, NJ Regions: East Brands: N/A

A-M ELECTRIC

http://www.amelectric.com/ About: A-M Electric has been providing commercial lighting products for Kentucky and Indiana for 3 generations. Contact: 800-522-1492 // amelectric502@gmail.com Headquarters: Louisville, KY Regions: Kentucky, Indiana Brands: N/A

BULBS.COM

http://www.bulbs.com/ About: Bulbs.com is an online, low-cost replacement lighting supplier and one of the nation's largest Philips lighting distributors, servicing over 100,000 businesses. Contact: 888-455-2800 Headquarters: Worcester, MA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Philips, Lutron, Advance

CED LIGHTING

http://cedlighting.com/ About: Consolidated Electrical Distributors is a full-service electrical distributor with over 600 locations across the nation. Contact: 817-923-1983 Headquarters: Fort Worth, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Lightolier, Leviton, Cooper Lighting

CNR LIGHTING

http://www.cnrlight.com/ About: C.N. Robinson Lighting Supply Company is a specialty distributor and leader in energy efficient lighting systems. Contact: 410-242-4172 Headquarters: Baltimore, MD Regions: Mid-Atlantic Brands: Philips, Hubbell, Lumax

COASTER FINE FURNITURE

http://www.coasterfurniture.com/ About: Coaster is a distributor of home furnishings, including bedrooms, dining room, living room, youth, home office, and accents. Contact: 877-262-7837 Headquarters: Los Angeles, CA Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Donny Osmond Home, Coaster

COMMERCIAL FURNITURE DISTRIBUTORS

http://cfdistributors.com/ About: Commercial Furniture Distributors provides quality office furniture to the dealer market. Contact: 503-570-0519 Headquarters: Wilsonville, OR Regions: West Brands: Steelcase, Herman Miller, Allsteel

FURNITURE & LIGHTING

DWL PATIO FURNITURE

http://www.dwlpatiofurniture.com/ About: DWL Patio Furniture is a wholesale distributor of patio and garden furniture founded in 1992. Contact: 609-386-8480 Headquarters: Burlington, NJ Regions: Northeast Brands: N/A

GRAKO INTERNATIONAL

http://grakodesign.com/

About: Grako International is a furniture distributor supplying modern furniture to retailers and designers around the world. Contact: 305-827-4585 Headquarters: Hialeah, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

ILLUMINATING TECHNOLOGIES

http://www.illuminatingtechnologies.com/ About: Illuminating Technologies is an independent lighting distributor working with businesses, design firms, architects, and engineers. Contact: 336-230-1490 // sales@illuminatingtechnologies.com Headquarters: Greensboro, NC Regions: East Brands: GE, Prescolite, Skyline

HMK MATTRESS

http://www.hmkmattress.com/

About: hmk Mattress is one of the leading wholesale mattress distributors in the US, with an extensive selection of products from the most trusted brands. Contact: 800-934-6848 //contractsales@hmkmattress.com Headquarters: Hicksville, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Beautyrest, Serta, King Koil



LEVECK LIGHTING PRODUCTS, INC.

http://www.leveck.com/ About: LeVeck Lighting Products works with businesses, governmental agencies, educational institutions, etc. as a trusted advisor and distributor of lighting products. Contact: 800-824-3615 Headquarters: Tipp City, OH Regions: Midwest

Brands: Halco, Orion Energy Systems, TopStar

MODA SEATING

http://www.modaseating.com/ About: Moda Seating has been a leader in the commercial furniture industry for nearly 30 years, with a focus on restaurant seating. Contact: 888-972-6597 // sales@modaseating.com Headquarters: N/A Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

NATIONAL HOSPITALITY

http://www.nathosp.com/ About: National Hospitality is a leading supplier of hotel and restaurant furniture and equipment. Contact: 800-526-8224 // cs@nathosp.com Headquarters: Mequon, WI Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

NATIONAL OUTDOOR FURNITURE

http://www.outdoorchaise.com/

About: National Outdoor Furniture, Inc. is a leading commercial outdoor furniture distributor catering to a wide range of businesses in the foodservice and hospitality markets. Contact: 888-663-4621 Headquarters: Pomfret, CT Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

FURNITURE & LIGHTING

NORTHWEST LIGHTING SYSTEMS

http://www.northwestlightingsystems.com/

About: Northwest Lighting Systems is a distributor of lighting fixtures and replacement parts for electrical contractors across the nation.

Contact: 800-234-1146 // sales@northwestlightingsystems.com Headquarters: Burnsville, MN Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

NORTHWEST MATTRESS DISTRIBUTORS

http://northwestmattress.com/ About: Northwest Mattress Distributors sells in volume to furniture and mattress stores, as well as hospitality companies and medical professionals, with a focus on the memory foam market. Contact: 208-353-5757 Headquarters: Jurupa Valley, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

OFFICE FURNITURE DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.ofdist.com/ About: Office Furniture Distributors stocks and distributes a wide range of office furniture, including seating, panel systems, folding tables and chairs, and more. Contact: 866-648-3635 Headquarters: Carrollton, TX Regions: N/A Brands: Space Seating

ORION LIGHTING SOLUTIONS

http://www.orionlightingsolutions.com/ About: Orion Lighting Solutions is an experienced lighting distributor with a simple process: consult, retrofit, and supply. Contact: 574-293-5800 Headquarters: Powell, OH Regions: Midwest Brands: Eiko Lighting, TCP, MaxLite

PACIFIC LAMP & SUPPLY COMPANY

http://pacificlamp.com/

About: Pacific Lamp & Supply Company is a family-run independent specialty lighting distributor with the largest lightbulb inventory in the Pacific Northwest. Contact: 206-767-5334 Headquarters: Seattle, WA Regions: Pacific Northwest

Brands: Lithonia Lighting, Rayovac, Ushio

PFC FURNITURE INDUSTRIES

http://www.pfcind.com/ About: PFC Furniture Industries is a home furniture distributor selling living room, bedroom, dining room, youth sets, and mattress sets direct to retail stores. Contact: 972-231-7732 // info@pfcind.com Headquarters: Richardson, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Signature Design by Ashley, Crownmark, Southern Comfort

FURNITURE & LIGHTING

THE SUPPLY COMPANY

http://thesupplycompanyinc.com About: The Supply Company is a leading worldwide provider of office furniture products and supplies. Contact: 800-526-1902 Headquarters: Washington, D.C. Regions: Mid-Atlantic and Midwest Brands: Concept Furniture, DMI Furniture

WICKER WAREHOUSE

http://www.wickerwarehouse.com/ About: Wicker Warehouse is a family-run distributor that specializes in outdoor wicker patio furniture and indoor natural wicker and rattan furniture. Contact: 800-274-8602 Headquarters: Hackensack, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Lane Venture Wicker, South Sea Rattan, North Cape Wicker

WILLIAMS WHOLESALE SUPPLY

http://williamswholesale.com About: Williams Wholesale Supply is a lighting distributor for contractors, housing a large lighting showroom for residential or commercial applications. Contact: 931-528-6441 // sales@williamswholesale.com Headquarters: Cookeville, TN Regions: Tennessee Brands: Kichler, Murray Feiss, Golden

PREMIER LIGHTING

http://www.premierltg.com/_ About: Premier Lighting has been providing high-quality, commercial-grade lighting products and installation for over 25 years. Contact: 651-490-0886 Headquarters: St. Paul, MN Regions: Midwest Brands: Access Lighting, GE, TCP

R&B WHOLESALE DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.rbdist.com/furniture.html About: R&B Wholesale distributes a line of furniture products that span from major league branded sofas and stools to quality sectionals and recliners. Contact: 800-627-7539 Headquarters: Ontario, CA Regions: West Brands: Imperial International, Franklin Corporation

GIFT & HOME

ACCESSORIES PALACE

http://shop.accessoriespalace.com/ About: Accessories Palace is a family-owned wholesale beauty and novelty accessories supplier, serving the wholesale community for more than 23 years. Contact: 866-725-2234 Headquarters: Royal Palm Beach, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

BOSTON SOUVENIR DISTRIBUTORS

https://www.bostonsouvenirs.com/ About: Boston Souvenir Distributors is a family-owned and operated souvenir supplier founded in 1981. Contact: 617-269-0640 // matt@bostonsouvenirs.com Headquarters: Watertown, MA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

CITY MERCHANDISE

http://www.citymerchandise.com/ About: City Merchandise is New York's largest souvenir distributor and one of the leading souvenir companies in the United States. Contact: 718-832-2931 // city@citymerchandise.com Headquarters: Brooklyn, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

COTTON AGE

http://www.cottonage.com/ About: Cotton Age is a leading wholesale distributor and supplier serving the hospitality and product promotion industries with luxury robes, slippers, spa accessories, and more. Contact: 714-241-8172 Headquarters: Fountain Valley, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

BUY GIFTS WHOLESALE

http://www.buygiftswholesale.com/ About: BuyGiftsWholesale is a provider of a wide variety of products for sale all in one place. Contact: 213-761-8862 // help@buygiftswholesale.com Headquarters: Duarte, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

CHARLES PRODUCTS INC.

http://www.charlesproducts.com/

About: Charles Products is a wholesale company that provides custom and stock souvenirs ot tourist attractions across the US and internationally. Contact: 301-468-6340 // info@charlesproducts.com

Headquarters: Rockville, MD Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

EASTWIND WHOLESALE GIFT DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.eastwindgifts.com/ About: Eastwind Wholesale Gift Distributors sources a large selection of giftware and home accessories from around the world to supply e-tailers and independent retailers. Contact: 855-394-4387 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

F.T. RENNER

http://ftrenner.com/

About: F.T. Renner sells a wide selection of unique and quality handcrafted products to retailers looking for home and garden decor products from artists and craftsmen in the U.S. and abraod. Contact: 800-522-0121 // sales@ftrenner.com Headquarters: Monterey, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Oxidos, Beyond Borders, Dryads Dancing

GARD'N-WISE

http://gardnwise.com About: Gard'N-Wise is a leading distributor of lawn, garden, landscape, and greenhouse products. Contact: 316-838-1474 Headquarters: Denver, CO Regions: Colorado, Missouri, Kansas, Texas, Utah Brands: Scotts, Miracle-Gro, Bayer Advanced

GLOBAL CRAFTS

http://www.globalcraftsb2b.com/

About: Global Crafts is a supplier of fair trade crafts, with a focus on creating income-generating opportunities to craftspeople in developing countries.

Contact: 866-468-3438 // info@globalcrafts.org Headquarters: Edgewater, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

GOLDFARB-FISCHER NOVELTY, INC.

http://www.shopgfnov.com/ About: Goldfarb-Fischer Novelty, Inc. is a gift supplier founded in 1955 that specializes in gift novelty, and souvenir products. Contact: 800-329-0076 Headquarters: Doral, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

JACO

http://www.jacousa.com/

About: Jaco is a wholesale Gift & Souvenir company that distributes decorative jewelry, decorative tile and novelty souvenir products to retailers throughout North America. Contact: 888-878-5226 Headquarters: Longwood, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

GIFT & HOME

JDW DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.jdwdist.com/Index.aspx About: JDW Distributors specializes in gift basket products and supplies. Contact: 714-634-3478 Headquarters: Orange, CA Regions: West Brands: Gourmet Gift Baskets, Martinelli's

JIM ALLEN PACKAGING

http://www.jimallenpackaging.com/

About: Jim Allen Packaging is a full line retail packaging distributor, supplying bags, boxes, paper and plastic shopping bags, tissue, and gift wrap. Contact: 800-643-9025 // sales@jimallenpackaging.com Headquarters: Chanute, KS Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

KARDWELL INTERNATIONAL

http://kardwell.com About: Kardwell International is a distributor of gaming supplies like playing cards, poker chips, and nightlife gift products. Contact: 800-233-0828 // gaming@kardwell.com Headquarters: Mattituck, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Bicycle, KEM Cards, Casino Pro

KELLI'S GIFT SHOP SUPPLIERS

http://www.kellisgifts.com/

About: Kelli's Gift Shop Suppliers is a wholesale gift distributor serving specialty gift shops worldwide, including hospital and hotel gift shops.
Contact: 888-609-8860
Headquarters: Carrollton, TX
Regions: Nationwide
Brands: Bic, Aroma Home

KHEOPS INTERNATIONAL

http://www.kheopsinternational.com/ About: Founded in 1991, Kheops International, Inc. is a leading specialty importer and wholesaler of new age gifts in the United States and Canada. Contact: 800-215-8705 // sales@kheopsinternational.com Headquarters: Colebrook, NH Regions: Nationwide Brands: Crystal Journey Candles, Satya Sai Baba

LEE DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.leedistributors.com/ About: Lee Distributors is a wholesale supplier of housewares and other products to the retail sales and housing industries. Contact: 718-596-6400 Headquarters: Brooklyn, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Sunbeam, Wee's Beyond, OXO

MAC WHOLESALE

http://macwholesale.net About: Mac Wholesale is a national closeout wholesaler working with well-known brands in giftware and homeware. Contact: 508-378-3500 Headquarters: East Bridgewater, MA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Smart Lab, Black Flag, Garden Safe

MAYFLOWER DISTRIBUTING

http://mayflowerdistributing.com About: Mayflower Distributing is a national distributor of an ever-growing number of products in categories such as balloons, party goods, and decorations. Contact: 800-678-4892 // webinfo@mayflowerdistributing.com Headquarters: Minneapolis, MN Regions: Nationwide Brands: Anagram Balloons, Unique Industries, Marvel Products

GIFT & HOME

OAK PATCH GIFT

<u>http://oakpatchgifts.com</u>

About: Oak Patch Gifts is a supplier of distinctive women's fashion and unique gift products to independent specialty retailers. Contact: 800-824-2374 // info@oakpatchgifts.com Headquarters: Eugene, OR Regions: Nationwide Brands: Jody Coyote, Monarch Inspirations, Laid Back

PALADONE

http://paladone.com/ About: Paladone is the UK's leading company for gift supply, with offices in the United States and Hong Kong. Contact: 305-728-7028 Headquarters: Coral Gables, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Discovery Channel, Marvel, Made By

PALMETTO LINEN DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.palmettolinen.com/ About: Palmetto Linen Distributors, Inc. is a wholesale supplier of linens and housewares for bed, bath, kitchen, and tabletop. Contact: 803-599-5410 Headquarters: North Augusta, SC Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

PUZZLED, INC.

http://www.puzzledinc.com/ About: Puzzled, Inc. is an exclusive distributor for several specialty gift, souvenir, and toy products. Contact: 888-789-3533 Headquarters: Agoura, Hills, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A



RC DISTRIBUTION SPECIALISTS

http://hrpdealer.com

About: RC Distribution Specialists is a leading specialty distributor and wholesaler of remote controlled products. Contact: 800-622-7223 Headquarters: Salt Lake City, UT Regions: Nationwide Brands: Rage, Spaz Stix, Thunder Tiger

RIVER VILLAGE

http://www.river-village.com/

About: River Village is a wholesale supplier and distributor of incense and novelties to brick-and-mortar retailers and online businesses.

Contact: 800-242-0115 // sales@river-village.com Headquarters: Mayodan, NC Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

SAMAR DISTRIBUTORS, INC.

http://www.samardist.com/

About: Samar Distributors, Inc. is a wholesale distributor of general merchandise, including housewares, holiday items, window decor, and both winter and summer seasonal, supplying 1500 retailers, including variety stores, houseware and hardware stores, drug stores, and supermarkets. Contact: 732-287-4300 Headquarters: Edison, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

GIFT & HOME

TOPLINE PRODUCTS, INC.

http://www.toplineproducts.com/ About: Topline Products, Inc. is a wholesale import souvenir company providing products to gift shops, amusement parks, museums, zoos, airports, hotels, casinos, and more. Contact: 800-745-6623 // sales@toplineproducts.com Headquarters: Tukwila, WA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

UNIVERSAL SOUVENIR CO.

http://www.universalsouvenir.com/ About: Universal Souvenir Co. is a direct importer/distributor that sells to retail stores only. Contact: 800-876-8836 // orders@universalsouvenir.com Headquarters: Westminster, MD Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

UNIWARE

http://www.uniwarehouseware.com/ About: Established in the late 1990s, UNIWARE is a cookware and houseware distributor based in Brentwood, NY. Contact: 631-242-7400 Headquarters: Brentwood, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

WOODLAND IMPORTS BY BENZARA

https://www.woodlandimport.com/ About: Benzara Inc. is a leading wholesale supplier and importer of decorative accessories, home furnishings, and giftware. Contact: 562-633-7612 // order@benjara.com Headquarters: Pico Rivera, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

THE TATE GROUP

http://thetategroup.com/ About: The Tate Group is an award-winning distributor of innovative and functional design-based gifts and accessories. Contact: 416-504-8147 // info@thetategroup.com Headquarters: Toronto, ON, Canada Regions: Nationwide Brands: A.N.D., Mary Phillips Designs, Cubebots



GIFT & HOME

ZEES INC.

http://www.zeesinc.com/ About: Zees Inc. is a gift and housewares supplier with experienced buyers that only use and purchase the best products. Contact: 407-320-8018 Headquarters: Sanford, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Artistic Creations, Pocket Bottles, Festa



INDUSTRIAL & MANUFACTURING

AIRGAS

http://www.airgas.com/

About: Airgas is a leading supplier of gases, welding, and safety products, serving more than a million customers in manufacturing, aerospace, energy, and other industries. Contact: 855-625-5285 // info@airgas.com Headquarters: Radnor, PA

Regions: Nationwide

Brands: MSA, Red-D-Arc, Panasonic

APPLIED INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGIES

http://www.applied.com/ About: Applied Industrial Technologies has partnered with more than 4000 world-class manufacturers to provide the most reliable industrial products. Contact: 877-279-2799 Headquarters: Cleveland, OH Regions: Nationwide Brands: Aeroquip, Apex Tools, Magnaflux

BDI

http://www.bdi-usa.com/ About: BDI services manufacturing companies throughout the world with a wide range of industrial products. Contact: 216-642-9100 // salessupport@bdi-usa.com Headquarters: Cleveland, OH Regions: Nationwide Brands: Kebco, Falk, Loctite

CBT SOLUTIONS

http://cbtcompany.com About: CBT Solutions provides a broad line of industrial goods, including power supplies, motors, and switches. Contact: 888-492-2244 Headquarters: Cincinnati, OH Regions: Ohio Brands: Rexnord, Rockwell Automation, Batoray

DISTRIBUTIONNOW

http://www.distributionnow.com/ About: DistributionNOW is a distributor serving the chemical processing and industrial manufacturing industries. Contact: 800-228-2893 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Shearer Power Systems, Odessa Pumps, MacLean Electrical

DXP

http://www.dxpe.com/ About: DXP is a publicly traded professional distribution management company that provides products and services to a variety of industries through its Innovate Pumping Solutions, MROP products, and services. Contact: 713-996-4700 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Qualichem, Drillco, Irwin

EDGEN

http://www.edgengroup.com/ About: Edgen Group is a leading global distributor of specialized products to the energy and infrastructure markets. Contact: 225-275-3082 Headquarters: Baton Rouge, LA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

ERIKS

http://www.eriksusa.com/ About: ERIKS is a leading technical resources for seals, engineered plastics and bearings required for demanding applications. Contact: sales@eriksusa.com Headquarters: DFW Airport, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A



FASTENAL

https://www.fastenal.com/

About: Fastenal is North America's largest fastener distributor and supplier of OEM, MRO, and construction products. Contact: 507-454-5374 // websales@fastenal.com Headquarters: Winona, MN Regions: Nationwide Brands: Agent, Blackstone, Talon

FIRST CHOICE DISTRIBUTION

http://fcdist.com

About: First Choice Distribution provides a range of products in the industrial, janitorial, and packaging categories. Contact: 800-369-8733 // solutions@fcdist.com Headquarters: Des Moines, IA Regions: Midwest Brands: Scott, Kleenex, Wypall

F.W. WEBB

http://www.fwwebb.com/

About: F.W. Webb is a family-owned business offering a full array of products, and services to residential and commercial contractors and the largest distributor of its kind in the Northeast.
Contact: 518-785-5467
Headquarters: Bedford, MA
Regions: Northeast
Brands: Fusion, Saunders, Ashcroft

GAINESVILLE INDUSTRIAL ELECTRIC

http://www.gainesvilleindustrial.com/

About: Gainseville Industrial Electric Company is an independent distributor of motors, pumps, electrical accessories, gear boxes, and more.

Contact: 800-457-6210 // info@gainesvilleindustrial.com **Headquarters:** Gainesville, GA

Regions: South

Brands: Marathon, GE, Armstrong

INDUSTRIAL & MANUFACTURING

GLOBAL INDUSTRIAL

http://www.globalindustrial.com/

About: Global Industrial has been an industry leader in providing private label and brand name industrial equipment and supplies for over 60 years. Contact: 888-978-7759 Headquarters: Port Washington, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

HAGEMEYER

https://www.hagemeyerna.com/ About: Hagemeyer is a distributor of products and services focusing on B2B markets in electrical materials, safety products, and industrial products. Contact: 843-745-2400 Headquarters: Charleston, SC Regions: Nationwide Brands: Justrite, Milwaukee, Dupont

H-E PARTS INTERNATIONAL

http://h-eparts.com About: H-E Parts is the leading independent supplier of replacement parts and components for haul trucks, electric shovels and hydraulic excavators to the mining industry. Contact: 406-294-7900 Headquarters: Miami, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: P&H Mining, Dom-Ex, Hitachi

IBS INDUSTRIAL

http://ibs-industrial.com/ About: IBS is a one-stop source for packaging, safety, janitorial, warehouse supplies, and more. Contact: 713-643-9866 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

INTERLINE BRANDS

http://www.interlinebrands.com/ About: Interline brands is a leading direct marketer and distributor of MRO products. Contact: 904-421-1400 Headquarters: Jacksonville, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Wilmar, Barnett, Copperfield

KAMAN INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGIES

http://kamandirect.com About: Kaman provides parts, components, systems, and programs that meet aerospace and industrial challenges. Contact: 860-687-5097 // custserv-kit@kaman.com Headquarters: Bloomfield, CT Regions: Nationwide Brands: Parker, Schrader, Nycoil

MAGNUM INDUSTRIAL

http://magnumindustrial.com About: Magnum Industrial is a supplier of industrial parts and personal protective equipment. Contact: 602-353-0050 // sales@magnum.us.com Headquarters: Phoenix, AZ Regions: Southwest Brands: N/A

MAPA DISTRIBUTORS

http://mapadistributors.com

About: Mapa Distributors is a leading distributor of industrial parts for the private, public, and Government sectors in North America and abroad, specializing in the Petrochemical, Manufacturing, and Specialty Chemical industries. Contact: 210-340-3664 Headquarters: Bulverde, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Silvent, Martor, RefTec

INDUSTRIAL & MANUFACTURING

MCMASTER-CARR

http://www.mcmaster.com/ About: McMaster-Carr is a distributor of industrial products including fasteners, hardware, materials handling, power transmission, raw materials, sealing supplies, and more. Contact: 609-259-8900 // nj.sales@mcmaster.com Headquarters: Robbinsville, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Kimberly-Clark, Stanley

METROPOLITAN DISTRIBUTORS

http://metrodist.com About: Metropolitan Distributors is one of the largest heavy duty industrial and electrical suppliers in NJ. Contact: 800-562-6975 // metrodist@att.net Headquarters: Garfield, NJ Regions: East Brands: Vanner, Goodall, Apex

MOTION INDUSTRIES

https://www.motionindustries.com/ About: Motion Industries is a leading distributor of products to government and industrial customers in North America. Contact: 800-526-9328 Headquarters: Birmingham, AL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Sioux Tools, Aro, Eagle

MRC GLOBAL

http://www.mrcglobal.com/ About: MRC Global is one of the biggest industrial PVF and supplies distributors in the world. Contact: 877-294-7574 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Gator, Hydroseal, Tex-Tube



MSC INDUSTRIAL SUPPLY CO.

http://www.mscdirect.com/

About: MSC Industrial Supply Co. is an industrial distributor offering a wide range of products, including machinery, hardware, abrasives, and more.

Contact: 800-645-7270

Headquarters: Melville, NY

Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Atrax, Dynabrade, Brite Star

NICHOLS

http://enichols.com

About: Nichols is an independently owned packaging and sanitary supply distributor serving industrial market as well as other industries. Contact: 888-642-8178 // info@enichols.com

Headquarters: Norton Shores, MI Regions: Great Lakes region Brands: Carlisle, Clark, AEP

POLYONE DISTRIBUTION

http://www.polyonedistribution.com About: PolyOne Distribution specializes in raw material distribution for industrial customers, including OEMs and custom processors. Contact: 630-972-0505 Headquarters: Rancho Cucamonga, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Eastman, Dow, Custom Resins

SEMITORR GROUP

http://semitorrinc.com

About: SemiTorr Group is a leading distributor of gas and fluid handling systems and components, supporting the Microelectronics, Life Sciences, and Food & Beverage markets. Contact: 877-318-9275 Headquarters: Tualatin, OR Regions: West, Mid-Atlantic and New England Brands: Tescom, Burkert, BuTech

INDUSTRIAL & MANUFACTURING

SONEPAR

http://www.sonepar.com/

About: Sonepar is the world's number one B2B distributor of electrical products and related solutions for industrial groups. Contact: 843-745-2400 Headquarters: Charleston, SC Regions: Nationwide Brands: Generac, Holophane, Hirschmann

STEVEN ENGINEERING

http://stevenengineering.com/ About: Steven Engineering is a large distributor of industrial controls and components servicing a wide range of industries. Contact: 800-258-9200 Headquarters: San Francisco, CA Regions: West Brands: Banner, Crydom, Schneider Electric

TRANSCAT

http://transcat.com About: Transcat provides test and measurement products, serving customers in such areas as industrial manufacturing, pharmaceutical, and energy. Contact: 800-828-1470 // sales@transcat.com Headquarters: Rochester, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Fluke, Megger, Metek

UNITED DISTRIBUTION GROUP

http://www.udginc.com/

About: The United Distribution Group, through its subsidiary companies, United Central Industrial Supply and GHX Industrial, is one of the largest distributors of industrial supplies in North America. Contact: 423-573-7300 Headquarters: Bristol, TN Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Koehler, Chromalox, General Monitors



WHITE DISTRIBUTION & SUPPLY

http://whds.com

About: White Distribution & Supply provides products ranging from adhesives and glues to hand tools and welding supplies. Contact: 800-692-3372

Headquarters: Fairbury, IL

Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Aervoe, Intertape Polymer Group, Jowat

WINSUPPLY

http://www.winsupplyinc.com/ About: Winsupply Inc. is a leading supplier of construction and industrial supplies and materials to a diverse customer base. Contact: 937-294-5331 Headquarters: Dayton, OH Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

INDUSTRIAL & MANUFACTURING

WURTH

http://www.wurthindustry.com/

About: Wurth is one of the largest distributors of assembly fastener components. Contact: 877-99-WURTH // info@wurthindustry.com Headquarters: Ramsey, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A



MEDICAL & HEALTHCARE

AMERISOURCEBERGEN

http://www.amerisourcebergen.com/ About: AmerisourceBergen is a pharmaceutical distributor selling to pharmacies and providers across the United States. Contact: 610-727-7000 // solutions@amerisourcebergen.com Headquarters: Chesterbrook, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

CAL COAST OPHTHALMIC INSTRUMENTS

http://calcoastophthalmic.com About: Cal Coast Ophthalmic Instruments is a leading distributor of eye care products and services. Contact: 800-305-2020 // joe@calcoastophthalmic.com Headquarters: Torrance, CA Regions: West Brands: Topcon, Reichert, Keeler

ARMSTRONG MEDICAL

http://www.armstrongmedical.com/ About: Armstrong Medical is a distributor bringing the finest medical equipment to the hospital, EMS, and medical education communities.

Contact: 800-323-4220 // customerservice@armstrongmedical.com

Headquarters: Lincolnshire, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: SlimPad, Broselow, Heine

CARDINAL HEALTH

http://cardinalhealth.com About: Cardinal Health is a medical supplies distributor offering a wide variety of products and top brands. Contact: 614-757-5000 Headquarters: Dublin, OH Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

CHANNING BETE

http://www.channing-bete.com/ About: Channing Bete is a resource for CPR Training products and educational materials, carrying a complete line ofbarrier devices, airway management products, and more. Contact: 800-477-4776 // custsvcs@channing-bete.com Headquarters: South Deerfield, MA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

EMERGENCY MEDICAL PRODUCTS, INC.

http://www.buyemp.com/ About: Emergency Medical Products is an emergency medical equipment supplier that specializes in the distribution of pre-hospital and emergency medical supplies. Contact: 800-558-6270 // service@buyEMP.com Headquarters: Cudahy, WI Regions: Nationwide Brands: Curaplex, S-SCORT, 5.11

BENCO DENTAL

https://www.benco.com/ About: Benco Dental is an American dental product and equipment distributor based in Pittston, Pennsylvania. Contact: 800-GO-BENCO Headquarters: Pittston, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Acteon, Carestream, Soredex

BOUND TREE MEDICAL

http://www.boundtree.com/ About: Bound Tree Medical is a specialty distributor of emergency medical equipment, supplies, and pharmaceuticals. Contact: 800-533-0523 Headquarters: Dublin, OH Regions: Nationwide Brands: Curaplex, Surgical Design, Inc, QOSMEDIX

EYEFFICIENT

https://www.eyefficient.com/ About: Eyefficient is a supplier of ophthalmic products, working with a selection of top manufacturers. Contact: 800-417-8136 // markn@eyefficient.com Headquarters: Aurora, OH Regions: Nationwide Brands: MEDIZS, Accutome, Volk

EYEKING

http://www.eyeking.com/ About: Eyeking is a leading sunglass manufacturer and distributor of a broad base of brands and licenses. Contact: 1-866-EYEKING // info@eyeking.com Headquarters: Melville, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Under Armour, Hobie, Arsenal

G.E. PICKERING

http://www.gepickering.com/ About: G.E. Pickering is a leading supplier of EMS equipment, Defibrillators, and CPR training equipment and supplies. Contact: 800-492-0255 // customerservice@gepickering.com Headquarters: Sea Cliff, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Philips, FlowSafe, Sager

MEDICAL & HEALTHCARE

INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL

https://www.indemed.com/Company_ About: Independence Medical is one of the nation's leading distributors of wholesale medical supplies, with 30,000 SKUs from more than 500 manufacturers. Contact: 800-860-8027 Headquarters: Cleveland, OH Regions: Nationwide Brands: Jay Medical, Tomy, Hygeia

IN HOME MEDICAL SOLUTIONS

http://myinhome.com About: In Home Medical Solutions delivers a range of diabetic, respiratory, and wound care to home care agencies. Contact: 877-867-6882 // orders@inhomemed.com Headquarters: Jacksonville, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

LIFE-ASSIST

https://www.life-assist.com/ About: Life-Assist is one of the nation's largest distributors of emergency medical supplies for first responders, paramedics, EMTs, and EMS providers. Contact: 800-824-6016 // support@life-assist.com Headquarters: Rancho Cordova, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Philips, Kimberly Clark, CONQUEROR

HENRY SCHEIN MEDICAL

https://www.henryschein.com/ About: Henry Schein Medical carries over 190,000 wholesale medical products, including pharmaceutical and surgical products. Contact: 800-472-4346 // medsls@henryschein.com Headquarters: Melville, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Connex, MIR, EasyOne

MCCORMICK MEDICAL DISTRIBUTION

http://mccmed.com About: McCormick Medical Distribution is a supplier of surgical instrument care and cleaning products. Contact: 1-800-341-7048 // customerservice@mccmed.com Headquarters: Edmonds, WA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Ergo Logistics



MCGUFF

http://www.mcguffmedical.com/

About: McGuff offers more than 5000 products from the nation's best manufacturers of exam room supplies, surgical supplies, diagnostic equipment, and more. Contact: 800-854-7220 // answers@mcguff.com Headquarters: Santa Ana, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: EXEL, BD, Microderm

MCKESSON

http://www.mckesson.com/

About: McKesson Distribution Solutions delivers pharmaceutical and medical products and business services to retail pharmacies and institutional providers like hospitals and health systems throughout North America. Contact: 415-983-8300 Headquarters: San Francisco, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

MEDEX SUPPLY

http://medexsupply.com About: Medex Supply has one of the largest catalogs of medical, surgical, and diagnostic products available online. Contact: 888-433-2300 Headquarters: Monsey, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Omni Med, Escali, Blickman

MEDICAL & HEALTHCARE

MSD

http://www.msdonline.com/

About: Medical Specialties Distributors is the leading distributor of infusion-related products and biomedical equipment rentals and service into the alternate care market. Contact: 800-967-6400 // customerservice@msdistributors.com Headquarters: Stoughton, MA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Braun, Covidien, CareFusion

NEOGEN

http://neogen.com About: Neogen is a large distributor of animal safety and life science technology and products. Contact: 800-234-5333 Headquarters: Lansing, MI Regions: Nationwide Brands: BioTek, Syrvet, Squire

ORTHOMED PRODUCTS

http://orthomedonline.com About: Orthomed Products delivers medical equipment and supplies, specializing in physical therapy, laboratory, and physician's supplies. Contact: 732-651-8800 // orthomed@comcast.net Headquarters: East Brunswick, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: Clinton Industries, Hausmann Industries, Emerald Professional Products

MOORE MEDICAL LLC

https://www.mooremedical.com/

About: Moore Medical is a specialty direct marketer and distributor of medical-surgical supplies, equipment, and pharmaceuticals to over 120,000 healthcare practices, facilities, and organizations nationwide.

Contact: 800-234-1464 // e-support@mooremedical.com Headquarters: New Britain, CT Regions: Nationwide Brands: ZOLL, Quidel, Cardiac Science

PATTERSON DENTAL

https://www.pattersondental.com/ About: Patterson Dental provides dental products and services throughout North America. Contact: 800-328-5536 Headquarters: St. Paul, MN Regions: Nationwide Brands: A-dec, CEREC, Schick

POCKET NURSE

http://www.pocketnurse.com/ About: Pocket Nurse is a distributor of medical supplies and equipment for healthcare education. Contact: 800-225-1600 // sales@pocketnurse.com Headquarters: Monaca, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Pocket Nurse, Demo Dose, Sim EMR

SAFCO DENTAL SUPPLY COMPANY

https://www.safcodental.com/ About: Safco is a leading dental supplier committed to low pricing, customer service, and free shipping. Contact: 800-621-2178 Headquarters: Buffalo Grove, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: GC America, Kerr, Dentsply

SOUTHEASTERN EMERGENCY EQUIPMENT

http://www.seequip.com/

About: Southeastern Emergency is a full-line specialty distributor providing equipment and supplies to the EMS and Fire communities since 1979. Contact: 800-334-6656 // info@seequip.com

Headquarters: Wake Forest, NC

Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Pedi-Sleeve, Bayer, Simulaids

TAYLOR DISTRIBUTING GROUP

http://www.taylordistributiongroup.com/

About: Taylor Distributing Group is a wholesale distributor that provides forensic laboratory equipment and emergency medical products to schools and hospitals. Contact: 888-248-4929 // orders@taylordistributiongroup.com

Headquarters: Dallas, TX

Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Bausch + Lomb, Ferno, McKesson

MEDICAL & HEALTHCARE

TRI-ANIM

http://www.tri-anim.com/

About: Tri-anim Health Services is a specialty healthcare distributor of respiratory, anaesthesia, and other critical care supplies and equipment. Contact: 800-TRI-ANIM // info@tri-anim.com Headquarters: Sylmar, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Amerivac USA, BIONIX, Abbott Diabetes Care

TMD

http://gotmd.com About: TMD is a wholesale distributor of medical products serving the southern region of the United States. Contact: 800-753-6291 Headquarters: Rockdale, TX Regions: South Brands: Patriot, Inovo, Ultima

VALLEY WHOLESALE DRUG

http://vwdco.com About: Valley Wholesale Drug is a distributor of vitamins and prescription drugs that services 600 independent pharmacies throughout the Western United States. Contact: 800-247-6255 Headquarters: Stockton, CA Regions: West Brands: Nature's Blend

V.E. RALPH

http://www.veralph.com/ About: V.E. Ralph is a leading distributor of emergency medical equipment and supplies. Contact: 800-526-1196 // sales@veralph.com Headquarters: Kearny, NJ Regions: Nationwide Brands: ADC, CaviCide, VioNex

MEDICAL & HEALTHCARE

WORLDPOINT

http://www.worldpoint.com/_ About: WorldPoint is an international supplier of a comprehensive line of quality CPR and simulation training products. Contact: 888-322-8350 // customerservice@worldpoint.com Headquarters: Wheeling, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: American Heart Association, American Academy of Pediatrics

WORLDWIDE MEDICAL DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.wwmdusa.com/ About: Worldwide Medical Distributors is a leading medical supply distribution company privately owned and operated by experienced professionals in the healthcare industry. Contact: 914-358-9878 // bw@wwmdusa.com Headquarters: N/A Regions: Nationwide Brands: Bandaid, Welch Allyn



OUTDOOR & SPORTING GOODS

A.C. KERMAN, INC.

http://ackinc.com/ About: A.C. Kerman, Inc. is a distributor of outdoor sporting gear. Contact: 561-748-5585 // help@ackinc.com Headquarters: Jupiter, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Jewel Bait, Leatherman, Berkley

CAMPCO

http://www.campco.com/ About: CampCo is a wholesale distributor of outdoor gear and sporting goods. Contact: 888-922-6726 // service@campco.com Headquarters: Los Angeles, CA Regions: Nationwide Brands: CASIO-Sport, BIANCHI, Humvee

ARROW HOCKEY & SPORT CORP.

http://www.arrowhockey.com/ About: Arrow Hockey & Sport distributes wholesale hockey equipment to pro shops and sporting good stores throughout the United States. Contact: 800-343-5216 // orders@arrowhockey.com Headquarters: Stoughton, MA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Reebok, Easton, Bauer

COASTAL SURF SUPPLIES

http://www.coastalsurfsupplies.com/ About: Coastal Surf Supplies is a distributor of all things related to surfing and skate culture. Contact: 410-213-7038 Headquarters: Ocean City, MD Regions: Nationwide Brands: Bubble Gum Surf Wax, Belly Jelly, Surfco Tailpads

BICYCLE TECHNOLOGIES INTERNATIONAL

http://www.bti-usa.com/ About: BTI is a distributor of bike parts, including everything from tires and handlebars to electronics and spokes. Contact: 800-473-1010 // purchasing@bti-usa.com Headquarters: Santa Fe, NM Regions: Nationwide Brands: Magura, Easton Cycling, Blackspire

COGHLAN'S

http://www.coghlans.com/ About: Coghlan's is a world leader in camping accessories, with a worldwide distribution network. Contact: 877-264-4526 Headquarters: Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

BIG ROCK SPORTS

http://www.bigrocksports.com/ About: Big Rock Sports is North America's premier distributor of hunting, fishing, and camping equipment. Contact: 800-334-2661 // info@bigrocksports.com Headquarters: Graham, NC Regions: Nationwide Brands: Bushnell, Garmin, Rapala

ELLETT BROTHERS

http://www.ellettbrothers.com/ About: Ellet Brothers is a wholesale distributor of outdoor products, including shooting accessories, hunting supplies, camping equipment and more. Contact: 800-845-3711 Headquarters: Chapin, SC Regions: Distribution centers in SC, NV, OH, PA, CA Brands: Bearcat, Lansky, Smith & Wesson



FOX OUTDOOR PRODUCTS

https://www.foxoutdoor.com/

About: Fox Outdoor Products has been a direct importer and distributor of military, tactical and outdoor gear since 1982. Contact: 800-523-4332 // info@foxoutdoor.com Headquarters: Melrose Park, IL Regions: Nationwide Brands: N/A

FROMUTH

https://www.fromuthtennis.com/ About: Fromuth is a distributor of tennis, badminton, racquetball, and running gear and apparel. Contact: 800-523-8414 // customerservice@fromuthtennis.com Headquarters: West Lawn, PA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Fila, Head, Nike

GREEN SUPPLY

https://www.greensupply.com/ About: Green Supply is a wholesale distributor of hunting, outdoor, and sporting goods. Contact: 800-424-4867 // service@greensupply.com Headquarters: Vandalia, MO Regions: Missouri, Colorado, Texas, Iowa, and North Carolina Brands: Lasermax, Smith & Wesson

HACHIK

http://www.hachik.com/ About: Hachik is a major regional distributor of pool and spa products. Contact: 800-365-4224 Headquarters: Aston, PA Regions: Mid-Atlantic Brands: AquaChek, Polaris, Raypak

OUTDOOR & SPORTING GOODS

HICKS, INC.

http://www.hicksinc.com/ About: Hicks, Inc. is the #1 national wholesale distributor of outdoor products across all categories, including fishing, hunting, marine, archery, and other outdoor products. Contact: 800-633-5634 // info@hicksinc.com Headquarters: Luverne, AL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Jackall, Sarge, Pflueger

HILL COUNTRY WHOLESALE

http://hillcountrywholesale.com/ About: Hill Country is a wholesale firearms distributor serving licensed FFL dealers. Contact: 512-244-1113 Headquarters: Pflugerville, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: Ruger, Glock, Fobus

J&B DISTRIBUTOR

http://www.jbi.bike/web/ About: J&B Importers is a global wholesale distributor, servicing independent retailers and distributors of bicycles, parts, and accessories around the world. Contact: 305-238-1886 Headquarters: Miami, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: Origin-8, Sun Bicycles, and Sunlight Cycling

LIBERTY MOUNTAIN

http://www.libertymountain.com/ About: Liberty Mountain is one of the largest wholesale distributors of technical outdoor products and climbing gear in the U.S. Contact: 800-366-2666 Headquarters: Sandy, UT Regions: Nationwide Brands: Beal, Cypher, Edelweiss



LONE WOLF DISTRIBUTORS

https://www.lonewolfdist.com/ About: Lone Wolf Distributors is a distributor of shooting and outdoor products. Contact: 208-448-0600 // sales@lonewolfdist.com Headquarters: Priest River, ID Regions: Nationwide Brands: Glock, Microlon, SEAL

MAURICE SPORTING GOODS

http://www.maurice.net/ About: Maurice Sporting Goods is a wholesale distributor of athletic gear and a full range of exercise and outdoor equipment. Contact: 800-477-3474 // customerservice@maurice.net Headquarters: Northbrook, IL Regions: Distribution centers in Chicago, Atlanta, Bentonville, Reno Brands: Bass Assassin, Bear Archery, Mossy Oak

MOTENG

http://www.moteng.com/ About: Moteng is America's largest shooting, hunting, outdoor, and tactical distributors. Contact: 800-367-5900 // info@moteng.com Headquarters: San Diego, CA Regions: West Brands: Buck Knives, Smith & Wesson, Under Armor

QUALITY BICYCLE PRODUCTS

https://qbp.com/ About: Quality Bicycle Products distributes bicycle products from the best vendors in the industry to over 5,000 bike shops. Contact: 952-941-9391 // customerservice@qbp.com Headquarters: Bloomington, MN Regions: Nationwide Brands: Surly, iSSi, Teravail

OUTDOOR & SPORTING GOODS

THE SOZE GROUP

http://www.thesozegroup.com/ About: The Soze Group is a distributor of top brands in the outdoor space, servicing the United States and Canada. Contact: 866-732-9144 // office@thesozegroup.com Headquarters: Richmond, BC, Canada Regions: Nationwide Brands: Sidas, Lalo, Keyser Tools

SOUTH SHORE DISTRIBUTION

http://www.skatenet.com/ About: South Shore Distribution is a supplier of skateboard parts and accessories. Contact: 713-926-3295 Headquarters: Houston, TX Regions: Nationwide Brands: P.Rod, Black Magic, Osiris

SPORTSMAN'S SUPPLY INC

http://www.ssisports.net/
About: Sportsman's Supply is an authorized distributor of top-of-the-line brand name fishing, hunting, archery, and camping products.
Contact: 800-878-0466
Headquarters: Fenton, MO
Regions: Nationwide
Brands: Daisy, Horton, MAGLITE

SUMMIT DISTRIBUTION

http://www.usasummitorder.com/ About: Summit Distribution is a supplier of outdoor products from the boating, hunting, and sporting goods categories. Contact: 516-628-8486 Headquarters: East Norwich, NY Regions: Nationwide Brands: Aquis, Loksak, Tiger Balm

SURF SOURCE

http://www.surfsource.net/ About: Surf Source is the largest surfing distributor on the East Coast, with more than 250 products. Contact: 904-247-0808 // contact@surfsource.net Headquarters: Atlantic Beach, FL Regions: Nationwide Brands: VariRad, MyGo, Sun Cure

TACTICAL DISTRIBUTORS

http://www.tacticaldistributors.com/ About: Tactical Distributors LLC is a distributor of a wide range of outdoor equipment, apparel, gear, and supplies. Contact: 866-916-6905 // info@tacticaldistributors.com Headquarters: Norfolk, VA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Adidas, Camelbak, Columbia Sportswear

TODSON

http://todson.com/ About: Todson is a leader in the bicycle business, distributing parts and accessories as well as a wide range of services like importing, logistics, branding, marketing, sales, and support. Contact: 774-306-3247 Headquarters: Foxborough, MA Regions: Nationwide Brands: Topeak, OnGuard, Velox

OUTDOOR & SPORTING GOODS

WYNIT

http://www.wynit.com/sports-recreation/

About: WYNIT Sports & Recreation is a wholesale distributor of outdoor gear and products, including camping and backpacking, boating, fitness, fishing, marine electronics, optics, and water sports.

Contact: 800-GO-WYNIT // info@wynit.com

Headquarters: Greenville, SC

Regions: Nationwide

Brands: Mitsubishi, TomTom, Tripp-Lite

To be included in next year's distributor directory, contact us at info@handshake.com.

ABOUT HANDSHAKE

Handshake provides the B2B Commerce platform for manufacturers and distributors that powers standout ordering experiences both in-person and online. Companies using Handshake transform their sales effectiveness and drive operational efficiency, delighting customers and growing lasting relationships.

The Handshake mobile app allows sales reps to write orders faster, and gives them the product and customer information they need to have more strategic customer conversations.

Handshake Direct is a custom B2B eCommerce website that complements field sales reps by providing customers the convenience of 24x7 ordering and product education.

Email: info@handshake.com US Toll Free: +1 (855) 532-9044 International: +1 (646) 434-2553



